

North Dakota University System Programs Completed

July 1, 2014 to June 30, 2015



Report prepared by

Jennifer Weber, M.S. ED, NDUS Institutional Research

NDUS Programs Completed

PUBLISHED BY:

NORTH DAKOTA UNIVERSITY SYSTEM

State Capitol Bismarck, ND 58505

November 2015

600 E Boulevard Department 215

Bismarck, North Dakota 58505-0230

Phone: 701.328.2960 • Fax: 701.328.2961

Website: www.ndsu.nodak.edu

ACKNOWLEDGMENTS

This publication reports the data submitted to the Integrated Postsecondary Education Data System (IPEDS) by the postsecondary institutions of the North Dakota University System. The North Dakota University System acknowledges the efforts of each institution for the attention to detail reflected in the quality of these data.

METHODOLOGY

Degree completion data presented in this report summarizes the data reported by each NDUS institution to the Integrated Postsecondary Education Data System (IPEDS) for the Summer 2014, Fall 2014, and Spring 2015 academic terms. Inclusive dates of degree completion are from July 1, 2014 through June 30, 2015.

IPEDS reported data includes student program completion by Classification of Instructional Programs (CIP) code and level of award (diploma, certificate, or degree). CIP codes were originally developed by the National Center for Educational Statistics (NCES) and consist of a taxonomy in which every postsecondary instructional program is classified by a six digit code. CIP codes are used in this Programs Completed report to identify programs in which NDUS students were awarded diplomas, certificates, or degrees. The table below identifies the IPEDS award level for completed programs, as well as the corresponding abbreviation used in this report.

IPEDS Award Level	Programs Completed report abbreviation
Postsecondary award, certificate, or diploma	<1 Yr Certificate
(less than 1 academic year)	
Postsecondary award, certificate, or diploma	1 Yr Certificate
(at least 1 but less than 2 academic years)	
Postsecondary award, certificate, or diploma	2 Yr Certificate
(at least 2 but less than 4 academic years)	
Associate's degree	Associate Degree
Bachelor's degree or equivalent	Bachelor Degree
Postbaccalaureate certificate	Post Bacc Certificate
Master's degree	Master Degree
Post-masters certificate	Post Master Certificate
Doctor's degree - research/scholarship	Doctorate Research
Doctor's degree – professional practice	Doctorate Prof Prac

Total degrees completed reflects both first and second majors in cases where dual degrees were reported. In total, NDUS institutions awarded 10,444 degrees of which 9,977 were first majors and 467 were second majors. This is an increase of 2.5% over the number of degrees awarded during the 2013-2014 academic year (10,192). A summary table by institution is presented in Table I.

Total program completion data is presented for the North Dakota University System. Additionally, there are collective summaries for Community Colleges, Regional Universities and Research Universities, as well as a breakdown summary for each of the eleven NDUS institutions.

Table of Contents

Summary of First and Second Degrees by NDUS Institution	1
Summary of Programs Completed by CIP Family	2
NDUS Total Completions	3
Community Colleges Total Completions	22
Bismarck State College	26
Dakota College at Bottineau	29
Lake Region State College	31
North Dakota State College of Science	32
Williston State College	35
Regional Universities Total Completions	37
Dickinson State University	42
Mayville State University	45
Minot State University	47
Valley City State University	50
Research Universities Total Completions	54
North Dakota State University	63
University of North Dakota	70

Table 1

Summary of First and Second Degrees by NDUS Institution

July 1, 2014 through June 30, 2015

Post Post < 1 Yr 1 Yr 2 Yr Master Doctorate Doctorate **Total** Associate Degree Master **Bachelor Degree** Bacc Cert Cert Cert Degree Research Prof Prac Cert Cert Institution 1 st 1 st 1st 1st 1 st 2nd 1st 1st 1st 1st 1st 1st Total Major **BSC** 16 125 843 79 62 1,046 79 1,125 DCB 42 111 153 153 LRSC 90 22 5 183 300 300 **NDSCS** 87 16 576 680 680 WSC 13 42 155 211 211 Community 22 **79 79 Colleges** 120 318 1.868 62 2,390 2,469 DSU 2 38 44 44 345 261 301 MaSU 6 148 7 154 161 MiSU 9 3 92 3 3 92 565 108 691 783 **VCSU** 255 20 47 302 20 322 Regional Universities 47 11 1,229 163 3 155 3 1,448 163 1,611 **NDSU** 11 2,354 130 22 434 1 106 102 3,030 130 3,160 UND 22 46 1,948 95 75 747 3 87 181 3,109 95 3,204 Research Universities 33 97 225 46 4,302 225 1,181 4 193 283 6,139 6,364 **NDUS** 22 **79** 9,977 164 364 1.915 5,593 388 100 1,336 193 283 467 10,444 Total

Source: Data for this table was pulled from each institution's IPEDS Completions 2015-2016 submission. Completion data reported includes all degree completions between July 1, 2014 and June 30, 2015

Table 2 Summary of Programs Completed by CIP Family July 1, 2014 through June 30, 2015

CIP Family	BSC	DCB	LRSC	NDSCS	WSC	DSU	MaSU	MiSU	VCSU	NDSU	UND	NDUS
01-Agriculture, Agriculture Operations, and Related Sciences	48	1	12	82		19				330		492
03-Natural Resources and Conservation		3				1			22	45	1	72
04-Architecture and Related Services										102		102
05-Area, Ethnic, Cultural, Gender, and Group Studies										4	7	11
09-Communication, Journalism, and Related Programs	4					7		16	1	96	76	200
10-Communications Technologies/ Technicians and Support Services											4	4
11-Computer and Information Science	15	1		7	7	12	4	8	8	61	38	161
12-Personal and Culinary Services				16								16
13-Education		7				65	52	155	199	157	445	1,080
14-Engineering										445	274	719
15-Engineering Technology, and Engineering Related Fields	333		1	85	16						14	449
16-Foreign Languages, Literatures, and Linguistics			5					6	2	4	53	70
19-Family and Consumer Sciences/ Human Sciences			6				9			192		207
22-Legal Professions and Studies						2					97	99
23-English Language and Literature, General						1	1	5	3	24	40	74
24-Liberal Arts and Sciences, General Studies and Humanities	402	61	100	96	92	7	15	16	5		111	905
26-Biological and Biomedical Sciences						7	6	15	10	201	111	350
27-Mathematics and Statistics						3	4	8	2	55	23	95
30-Multi/ Interdisciplinary Studies	2			3		19				40	38	102
31-Parks, Recreation, Leisure, and Fitness Studies		1	5			28	14	18	11	63	67	207
38-Philosophy and Religious Studies										4	4	8
40-Physical Sciences						2	1	18	3	49	69	142
42-Psychology						5	5	24	8	91	174	307
43-Homeland Security, Law Enforcement, Firefighting, and Related Protected Services	6		95					34		81	65	281
44-Public Administration and Social Service Professions	5							68	8		161	242
45-Social Sciences						11	3	4	1	66	121	206
46-Construction Trades	57			15	1							73
47-Mechanic and Repair Technologies/ Technician	34		17	125	2							178
48-Precision Production	19			69	1							89
49-Transportation and Materials Moving										4	232	236
50-Visual and Performing Arts	20	6				5		19	4	63	37	154
51-Health Professions and Related Programs	73	58	37	153	84	33		118	3	510	592	1,661
52-Business, Management, Marketing, and Related Support Services	107	15	22	29	8	114		247	32	437	327	1,338
54-History						4	47	4		36	23	114
Total	1,125	153	300	680	211	345	161	783	322	3,160	3,204	10,444

NDUS Total Completions

								Post			
	<1 Yr	1 Yr	2 Yr	Associate	Bachelor	Post Bacc	Master	Master	Doctorate	Doctorate	
	Certificate	Certificate	Certificate	Degree	Degree	Certificate	Degree	Degree	Research	Prof Prac	Total
All NDUS Completions	164	364	22	1,994	5,981	100	1,336	7	193	283	10,444

01.0000 Agriculture		27	18			45
01.0101 Agricultural Business and Management		55				55
01.0102 Agribusiness/ Agricultural Business Operations			12			12
01.0103 Agricultural Economics			61	10		71
01.0104 Farm/ Farm and Ranch Management		21				21
01.0105 Agricultural/ Farm Supplies Retailing and Wholesaling		10				10
01.0201 Agricultural Mechanization			24			24
01.0205 Agricultural Mechanics and Equipment/ Machine Technology		39				39
01.0304 Crop Production			60			60
01.0507 Equestrian/ Equine Studies			10			10
01.0607 Turf and Turfgrass Management			7			7
01.0608 Floriculture/ Floristry Operations and Management		1				1
01.0802 Agricultural Communication/ Journalism			7			7
01.0901 Animal Sciences			49	10	1	60
01.0903 Animal Health	2					2
01.1001 Food Science			11			11

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	2 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Doctorate Research	Doctorate Prof Prac	Total
01.1002 Food Technology and Processing							5		3		8
01.1099 Food Science and Technology					5		2		1		8
01.1102 Agronomy and Crop Science							9		7		16
01.1103 Horticultural Science					8		1				9
01.1106 Range Science and Management					4		3				7
01.1201 Soil Science and Agronomy					5		3		1		9
Total Completions	2			153	281		43		13		492
03-Natural Resources and Cons	ervation										
03.0101 Natural Resources/ Conservation				1							1
03.0103 Environmental Studies							1				1
03.0104 Environmental Science					1						1
03.0508 Urban Forestry				2							2
03.0601 Wildlife, Fish and Wildlands Science and Management					22						22
03.0201 Natural Resources Management and Policy					27		16		2		45
Total Completions				3	50		17		2		72
04-Architecture and Related Ser	vices										
04.0201 Architecture					42		41				83
04.0401 Environmental Design/ Architecture					11						11
04.0601 Landscape Architecture					8						8
Total Completions					61		41				102

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	2 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Doctorate Research	Doctorate Prof Prac	Total
05-Area, Ethnic, Cultural, Gende	er, and Grou	p Studies									
05.0123 Chinese Studies					5						5
05.0202 American Indian/ Native American Studies					2						2
05.0207 Women's Studies					4						4
Total Completions					11						11
09-Communication, Journalism,	and Related	d Programs									
09.0100 Communication					74				2		76
09.0101 Speech Communication and Rhetoric					8		5				13
09.0102 Mass Communication/ Media Studies					1		5				6
09.0499 Journalism					19						19
09.0701 Radio and Television					16						16
09.0702 Digital Communication and Media/ Multimedia					7						7
09.0900 Public Relations, Advertising, and Applied Communication					51						51
09.0902 Public Relations/ Image Management				4							4
09.0905 Health Communication					8						8
Total Completions				4	184		10		2		200
10-Communications Technologi	es/ Technici	ans and Sup	port Service	s							
10.0301 Graphic Communication					4						4
Total Completions					4						4

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	2 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Doctorate Research	Doctorate Prof Prac	Total
11-Computer and Information S	Science										
11.0101 Computer and Information Science	1			6	45						52
11.0301 Data Processing and Data Processing Technology/ Technician					7						7
11.0501 Computer Systems Analysis/ Analyst					6						6
11.0701 Computer Science					49		17		1		67
11.0801 Web Page, Digital/ Multimedia and Information Resources Design 11.0901 Computer Systems	4	1		3					·		8
Networking and Telecommunications				12							12
11.1002 System, Networking, and LAN/WAN Management				7							7
11.9999 Computer and Information Sciences and Support Services					2						2
Total Completions	5	1		28	109		17		1		161
12-Personal and Culinary Servi	ces										
12.0503 Culinary Arts/ Chef Training				16							16
Total Completions				16							16
13-Education											
13.0101 Education							9				9
13.0301 Curriculum and Instruction							31	1			32
13.0401 Educational Leadership and Administration							19		18		37
13.0406 Higher Education/ Higher Education Administration							13				13
13.0501 Educational/ Instructional Technology						3	9				12
13.0601 Educational Evaluation and Research									8		8

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	2 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Doctorate Research	Doctorate Prof Prac	Total
13.0699 Education Assessment, Evaluation, and Research					-				2		2
13.1001 Special Education and Teaching						1	136				137
13.1006 Education/ Teaching of Individuals With Mental Retardation					14						14
13.1011 Education/ Teaching of Individuals with Specific Learning Disabilities							22		4		26
13.1013 Education/ Teaching of Individuals with Autism						23					23
13.1099 Special Education and Teaching				3	6						9
13.1101 Counselor Education/ School Counseling and Guidance Services							26				26
13.1202 Elementary Education and Teaching					251		17				268
13.1203 Jr. High/ Intermediate/ Middle School Education and Teaching					5						5
13.1206 Teacher Education, Multiple Levels							13				13
13.1210 Early Childhood Education and Teaching					30		19				49
13.1299 Teacher Education and Professional Development, Specific Levels & Methods						10			17		27
13.1301 Agricultural Teacher Education					3		1				4
13.1302 Art Teacher Education					47						47
13.1303 Business Teacher Education					8						8
13.1305 English/ Language Arts Teacher Education					33						33
13.1307 Health Teacher Education					22						22
13.1308 Family and Consumer Sciences/ Home Economics Teacher Education 13.1309 Technology Teacher					4		2				6
Education/ Industrial Arts Teacher Education					1		47				48

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	2 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Doctorate Research	Doctorate Prof Prac	Total
13.1311 Mathematics Teacher Education				203.00	24		6				30
13.1312 Music Teacher Education					15						15
13.1314 Physical Education Teaching and Coaching					53						53
13.1315 Reading Teacher Education							4				4
13.1316 Science Teacher Education/ General Science Teacher Education					6		1				7
13.1317 Social Science Teacher Education					24						24
13.1318 Social Studies Teacher Education					8						8
13.1319 Technical Teacher Education					7						7
13.1322 Biology Teacher Education					12						12
13.1323 Chemistry Teacher Education					4						4
13.1328 History Teacher Education					11						11
13.1330 Spanish Language Teacher Education					5						5
13.1401 Teaching English as a Second or Foreign Language/ ESL Language Instructor						1	13				14
13.1501 Teacher Assistant/ Aide		1		6	1						8
Total Completions		1		9	594	38	388	1	49		1080

14-Engineering				
14.0101 Engineering			2	2
14.0301 Agricultural Engineering	18	1		19
14.0701 Chemical Engineering	36	4	3	43
14.0801 Civil Engineering	123	12	2	137
14.0901 Computer Engineering	14			14

	4 V:	4 V-	0 V-	A t - (-	Darkalan	Deed Deed	Maatan	Post	Destausts	Destaurts	
	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	2 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Master Degree	Doctorate Research	Doctorate Prof Prac	Total
14.0903 Computer Software Engineering						1	28		3		32
14.1001 Electrical and Electronics Engineering					133		18		12		163
14.1401 Environmental/ Environmental Health Engineering					2		1				3
14.1901 Mechanical Engineering					188		25		5		218
14.2501 Petroleum Engineering					18						18
14.3301 Construction Engineering					5		8				13
14.3501 Industrial Engineering					34		3		3		40
14.3601 Manufacturing Engineering					8						8
14.3901 Geological/ Geophysical Engineering					8		1				9
Total Completions					587	1	101		30		719

15-Engineering Technology, and	Engineering	g Related Fields	s			
15.0000 Engineering Technology			4			4
15.0101 Architectural Engineering Technology/ Technician			15			15
15.0201 Civil Engineering Technology/ Technician			5			5
15.0303 Electrical, Electronic and Communications Engineering Technology/ Technician 15.0399 Electrical and Electronics Engineering Technologies/	7	2	103			112
Technicians			43			43
15.0404 Instrumentation Technology/ Technician			18			18
15.0501 Heating, Ventilation, Air Conditioning and Refrigeration Engineering Technology/ Technician 15.0599 Environmental Control Technologies/ Technicians			7 12			7 12
15.0612 Industrial Technology/ Technician		2	52	13	1	68

Total Completions

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	2 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Doctorate Research	Doctorate Prof Prac	Total
15.0613 Manufacturing Engineering Technology/ Technician				3							3
15.0699 Industrial Production Technologies/ Technicians		4		75							79
15.0903 Petroleum Technology/ Technician	13	7		22							42
15.1001 Construction Engineering Fechnology/ Technician				12							12
15.1102 Surveying Technology/ Surveying	6	4		4							14
15.1401 Nuclear Engineering Fechnology/ Technician				14							14
15.1601 Nanotechnology				1							1
Total Completions	26	19		390	13		1				449
16-Foreign Languages, Literatu	res, and Ling	guistics									
16.0102 Linguistics							8				8
6.0103 Language Interpretation and Translation		2		3							5
16.0501 German Language and Literature					9						9
16.0505 Norwegian Language and Literature					7						7
6.0901 French Language and iterature					12						12
6.0905 Spanish Language and iterature					26						26
16.1200 Classics and Classical Languages, Literatures, and Linguistics					5						5

19-Family and Consumer Sciences/ Human Sciences			
19.0501 Foods, Nutrition, and Wellness Studies		12	12
19.0701 Human Development and Family Studies	125	9	134

59

8

3

2

	<1 Yr	1 Yr	2 Yr	Associate	Bachelor	Post Bacc	Master	Post Master	Doctorate	Doctorate	
	Certificate	Certificate	Certificate	Degree	Degree	Certificate	Degree	Degree	Research	Prof Prac	Total
19.0708 Child Care and Support Services Management					9						9
19.0709 Child Care Provider/ Assistant		1		5							6
19.0799 Human Development, Family Studies, and Related Services		·							5		5
19.0901 Apparel and Textiles					37						37
19.0905 Apparel and Textile Marketing Management					-		4				4
Total Completions		1		5	171		25		5		207
22-Legal Professions and Stud	dies										
22.0101 Law										80	80
22.0299 Legal Research and Advanced Professional Studies						17					17
Total Completions						17				80	97
23-English Language and Lite	rature, Genera	al									
23.0101 English Language and Literature					56		16		2		74
Total Completions					56		16		2		74
24-Liberal Arts and Sciences,	General Stud	ies and Hum	anities								
24.0101 Liberal Arts and Sciences/ Liberal Studies		2		756							758
24.0102 General Studies					147						147
Total Completions		2		756	147						905
26-Biological and Biomedical	Sciences										
26.0101 Biology/ Biological Sciences					129		8		2		139
					-11 -						

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	2 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Doctorate Research	Doctorate Prof Prac	Total
26.0202 Biochemistry									3		3
26.0204 Molecular Biology					1						1
26.0210 Biochemistry and Molecular Biology					7						7
26.0305 Plant Pathology/ Phytopathology							7		2		9
26.0403 Anatomy									2		2
26.0406 Cell/ Cellular and Molecular Biology									1		1
26.0502 Microbiology					47		4				51
26.0503 Medical Microbiology and Bacteriology									3		3
26.0701 Zoology/ Animal Biology					77		5		1		83
26.0702 Entomology							3				3
26.0709 Wildlife Biology					14						14
26.0807 Genome Sciences/ Genomics									3		3
26.0910 Pathology/ Experimental Pathology									1		1
26.1001 Pharmacology									3		3
26.1201 Biotechnology					18						18
26.1305 Environmental Biology							2		7		9
Total Completions					293		29		28		350
27-Mathematics and Statistics											
27.0101 Mathematics					55		4		2		61
27.0501 Statistics					10	9	12		3		34
Total Completions					65	9	16		5		95

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	2 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Doctorate Research	Doctorate Prof Prac	Total
30-Multi/ Interdisciplinary Studi	ies										
30.0000 Multi/Interdisciplinary Studies					9						9
30.2001 International/ Global Studies					16						16
30.9999 Multi/ Interdisciplinary Studies		3		2	72						77
Total Completions		3		2	97						102
31-Parks, Recreation, Leisure, a	and Fitness S	Studies									
31.0301 Parks, Recreation, and Leisure Facilities Management				1	7						8
31.0501 Health and Physical Education/ Fitness					18						18
31.0504 Sport and Fitness Administration/ Management					48						48
31.0505 Kinesiology and Exercise Science					112		13				125
31.0507 Physical Fitness Technician				5							5
31.0599 Health and Physical Education/ Fitness				O	3						3
Total Completions				6	188		13				207
38-Philosophy and Religious St	tudies										
38.0101 Philosophy					8						8
Total Completions					8						8
40 PL - 1 - 1 - 1											
40-Physical Sciences											
40.0401 Atmospheric Sciences and Meteorology					14		8		1		23
40.0501 Chemistry					42		4		9		55
40.0507 Polymer Chemistry							2		2		4

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	2 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Doctorate Research	Doctorate Prof Prac	Total
40.0601 Geology/ Earth Science					34		8		3		45
40.0801 Physics					7				4		11
40.1099 Materials Science									4		4
Total Completions					97		22		23		142
42-Psychology											
42.0101 Psychology					247		10		1		258
42.2703 Developmental and Child Psychology									1		1
42.2801 Clinical Psychology									9		9
42.2803 Counseling Psychology									4		4
42.2805 School Psychology								3	•		3
42.2812 Forensic Psychology							27				27
42.2813 Applied Psychology					5						5
Total Completions					252		37	3	15		307
43-Homeland Security, Law En	oforcement, Fir	efighting, a	nd Related P	rotected Ser	vices						
Studies				6	142		2		3		153
Studies 43.0106 Forensic Science and				6	142 16		2		3		153 16
Studies 43.0106 Forensic Science and Technology 43.0107 Criminal Justice/ Police	90						2		3		16
Studies 43.0106 Forensic Science and Technology 43.0107 Criminal Justice/ Police Studies 43.0302 Crisis/ Emergency/	90			6 5			2		3		
43.0104 Criminal Justice/ Safety Studies 43.0106 Forensic Science and Technology 43.0107 Criminal Justice/ Police Studies 43.0302 Crisis/ Emergency/ Disaster Management Total Completions	90 90				16				3 3		16 95
Studies 43.0106 Forensic Science and Technology 43.0107 Criminal Justice/ Police Studies 43.0302 Crisis/ Emergency/ Disaster Management	90	Professions		5	16		4				16 95 17
Studies 43.0106 Forensic Science and Technology 43.0107 Criminal Justice/ Police Studies 43.0302 Crisis/ Emergency/ Disaster Management Total Completions	90	Professions 1		5	16		4				16 95 17

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	2 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Doctorate Research	Doctorate Prof Prac	Total
44.0501 Public Policy Analysis						1					1
44.0701 Social Work					133		72				205
Total Completions		1		4	146	2	89				242
45-Social Sciences											
45.0101 Social Sciences					22						22
45.0201 Anthropology					22		2				24
45.0601 Economics					19						19
45.0602 Applied Economics							14				14
45.0604 Development Economics and International Development							1				1
45.0701 Geography					16	23	4				43
45.1001 Political Science and Government					42						42
45.1101 Sociology					36		5				41
Total Completions					157	23	26				206
46-Construction Trades											
46.0201 Carpentry/ Carpenter		11		6							17
46.0303 Lineworker		28		13							41
46.0415 Building Construction Technology				10							10
46.0503 Plumbing Technology/ Plumber		5									5
Total Completions		44		29							73

47-Mechanic and Repair Technologies/ Technician		
47.0104 Computer Installation and Repair Technology/ Technician	10	10

A7,0201 Heating, Air Conditioning, Ventilation and Refrigeration Maintenance Technology/ Technician									Post		
47.0201 Heating, Air Conditioning, Vertilation and Refrigeration Maintenance Technology/ Technician 4											Total
Maintenance Technology/ Technician	47.0201 Heating, Air Conditioning,							_	-		
Maintenance 11 47.0603 Autorbody/collision and Repair Technology/ Technician 12 1 7 47.0603 Autorbody/collision and Repair Technology/ Technician 11 14 15 47.0605 Diesel Mechanics Technology/ Technician 6 67 47.0606 Small Engine Mechanics and Repair Technology/ Technician 2 1 10 47.0698 Vehicle Maintenance and Repair Technology 6 8 8 7 Total Completions 29 22 127 48.0501 Machine Tool Technology/ Machines 5 6 48.0508 Welding Technology/ Technology/ Technology/ Technology 45 23 Total Completions 60 29 Pulses Signer and Technology 8 1 49.0102 Airline/ Commercial/ Professional Pilot and Flight Crew 49.0104 Aviation/ Airway Management and Operations 29 49.0105 Air Traffic Controller 49.0108 Flight Instructor 57 49.0108 Flight Instructor 58 58 59 50 50 50 50 50 50 50 50 50	Maintenance Technology/ Technician		4		1						5
Repair Technology/ Technician 12	Maintenance				11						11
Mechanics Technology/ Technician			12	1	7						20
Technology/ Technician 47.0606 Small Engine Mechanics and Repair Technology/ Technician 47.0606 Small Engine Mechanics and Repair Technology/ Technician 47.0606 Small Engine Mechanics and Repair Technology 6 Total Completions 29 22 127 48-Precision Production 48.0501 Machine Tool Technology/ Machinist 15 6 48.0501 Machine Tool Technology/ Technician 45 23 Total Completions 60 29 49-Transportation and Materials Moving 49.0101 Aeronautics/ Aviation/ Aerospace Science and Technology 49.0102 Airline/ Commercial/ Professional Pilot and Flight Crew 49.0104 Aviation/ Airway Management and Operations 29 49.0105 Air Traffic Controller 57 49.0108 Flight Instructor			11	14	15						40
and Repair Technology/ Technician 47.0699 Vehicle Maintenance and Repair Technology 6 Total Completions 29 22 127 48-Precision Production 48.0501 Machine Tool Technology/ Machinist 15 6 48.0508 Vehiding Technology/ Technician 45 23 Total Completions 60 29 49-Transportation and Materials Moving 49.0101 Aeronautics/ Aviation/ Aerospace Science and Technology 49.0102 Airline/ Commercial/ Professional Pilot and Flight Crew 49.0104 Aviation/ Airway Management and Operations 49.0105 Air Traffic Controller 57 49.0108 Flight Instructor 5				6	67						73
Repair Technology	47.0606 Small Engine Mechanics and Repair Technology/ Technician		2	1	10						13
Total Completions 29 22 127					6						6
48.0501 Machine Tool Technology/ Machinist 15 6 48.0508 Welding Technology/ Technician 45 23 Total Completions 60 29 49-Transportation and Materials Moving 49.0101 Aeronautics/ Aviation/ Aerospace Science and Technology 8 1 49.0102 Airline/ Commercial/ Professional Pilot and Flight Crew 94 49.0104 Aviation/ Airway Management and Operations 29 49.0105 Air Traffic Controller 57 49.0108 Flight Instructor 5	Total Completions		29	22	127						178
48.0501 Machine Tool Technology/ Machinist 15 6 48.0508 Welding Technology/ Technician 45 23 Total Completions 60 29 49-Transportation and Materials Moving 49.0101 Aeronautics/ Aviation/ Aerospace Science and Technology 8 1 49.0102 Airline/ Commercial/ Professional Pilot and Flight Crew 94 49.0104 Aviation/ Airway Management and Operations 29 49.0105 Air Traffic Controller 57 49.0108 Flight Instructor 5											
Machinist 15 6 48.0508 Welding Technology/ Technician 45 23 Total Completions 60 29 49-Transportation and Materials Moving 49.0101 Aeronautics/ Aviation/ Aerospace Science and Technology 8 1 49.0102 Airline/ Commercial/ Professional Pilot and Flight Crew 94 49.0104 Aviation/ Airway Management and Operations 29 49.0105 Air Traffic Controller 57 49.0108 Flight Instructor 5	48-Precision Production										
Technician 45 23 Total Completions 60 29 49-Transportation and Materials Moving 49.0101 Aeronautics/ Aviation/ Aerospace Science and Technology 8 1 49.0102 Airline/ Commercial/ Professional Pilot and Flight Crew 94 49.0104 Aviation/ Airway Management and Operations 29 49.0105 Air Traffic Controller 57 49.0108 Flight Instructor 5			15		6						21
49-Transportation and Materials Moving 49.0101 Aeronautics/ Aviation/ Aerospace Science and Technology 49.0102 Airline/ Commercial/ Professional Pilot and Flight Crew 94 49.0104 Aviation/ Airway Management and Operations 29 49.0105 Air Traffic Controller 57 49.0108 Flight Instructor 5			45		23						68
49.0101 Aeronautics/ Aviation/ Aerospace Science and Technology 8 1 49.0102 Airline/ Commercial/ Professional Pilot and Flight Crew 94 49.0104 Aviation/ Airway Management and Operations 29 49.0105 Air Traffic Controller 57 49.0108 Flight Instructor 5	Total Completions		60		29						89
49.0101 Aeronautics/ Aviation/ Aerospace Science and Technology 8 1 49.0102 Airline/ Commercial/ Professional Pilot and Flight Crew 94 49.0104 Aviation/ Airway Management and Operations 29 49.0105 Air Traffic Controller 57 49.0108 Flight Instructor 5											
Aerospace Science and Technology 49.0102 Airline/ Commercial/ Professional Pilot and Flight Crew 94 49.0104 Aviation/ Airway Management and Operations 29 49.0105 Air Traffic Controller 57 49.0108 Flight Instructor 5		s Moving									
Professional Pilot and Flight Crew 94 49.0104 Aviation/ Airway Management and Operations 29 49.0105 Air Traffic Controller 57 49.0108 Flight Instructor 5								8		1	9
Management and Operations 29 49.0105 Air Traffic Controller 57 49.0108 Flight Instructor 5						94					94
49.0108 Flight Instructor 5						29					29
	49.0105 Air Traffic Controller					57					57
49.0199 Air Transportation 21 17	49.0108 Flight Instructor					5					5
	49.0199 Air Transportation					21		17			38
49.9999 Transportation and Materials Moving 2 2	49.9999 Transportation and Materials Moving						2	2			4
Total Completions 206 2 27 1	Total Completions					206	2	27		1	236

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	2 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Doctorate Research	Doctorate Prof Prac	Total
50-Visual and Performing Arts											
50.0402 Commercial and Advertising Art				20							20
50.0408 Interior Design					12						12
50.0409 Graphic Design					5						5
50.0501 Drama and Dramatics/ Theatre Arts					19		2				21
50.0509 Musical Theatre					2						2
50.0605 Photography		2		4							6
50.0701 Art/ Art Studies					36		3				39
50.0901 Music					25		12		5		42
50.0903 Music Performance					5						5
50.1002 Film and Studio Arts Management					2						2
Total Completions		2		24	106		17		5		154

51-Health Professions and Related Prog	grams				
51.0201 Communication Sciences and Disorders			35	43	78
51.0203 Speech-Language Pathology/ Pathologist		5			5
51.0601 Dental Assisting/ Assistant	6	3			9
51.0602 Dental Hygiene/ Hygienist		23			23
51.0701 Health/ Health Care Administration/ Management				2	2
51.0707 Health Information/ Medical Records Technology/ Technician		10			10
51.0708 Medical Transcription/ Transcriptionist	3				3
51.0713 Medical Insurance Coding Specialist/ Coder	8				8
51.0716 Medical Administrative/ Executive Assistant and Medical Secretary	2	7			9

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	2 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Doctorate Research	Doctorate Prof Prac	Total
51.0801 Medical/ Clinical Assistant				3							3
51.0803 Occupational Therapy Assistant				20							20
51.0805 Pharmacy Technician/ Assistant		4		15							19
51.0808 Veterinary/ Animal Health Technology/ Technician and Veterinary Assistant					23						23
51.0904 Emergency Medical Technology/ Technician (EMT Paramedic) 51.0907 Medical Radiologic		19		11							30
Technology/ Science - Radiation Therapist					2						2
51.0908 Respiratory Care Therapy/ Therapist					11						11
51.0909 Surgical Technology/ Technologist				5							5
51.09011 Radiologic Technology/ Science - Radiographer					30						30
51.0912 Physician Assistant							25				25
51.0913 Athletic Trainer/ trainer					15		13				28
51.1002 Cytotechnology/ Cytotechnologist					3						3
51.1004 Clinical/ Medical Laboratory Technician				7							7
51.1005 Clinical Laboratory Science/ Medical Technology/ Technologist	6	46			53		13				118
51.1007 Histologic Technician/ Histotechnologist	6										6
51.1099 Clinical/ Medical Laboratory Science and Allied Professions	3										3
51.1199 Health/ Medical Preparatory Programs					3						3
51.1201 Medicine										55	55
51.1501 Substance Abuse/ Addiction Counseling					11						11
51.1502 Psychiatric/ Mental Health Service Technician		2		5							7

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	2 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Doctorate Research	Doctorate Prof Prac	Total
51.2001 Pharmacy										85	85
51.2010 Pharmaceutical Sciences					150				3		153
51.2201 Public Health						1	12				13
51.2202 Environmental Health					1						1
51.2305 Music Therapy					7						7
51.2306 Occupational Therapy/ Therapist							47				47
51.2308 Physical Therapy										46	46
51.2314 Rehabilitation Science					13						13
51.3101 Dietetics/ Dietitian					30		1				31
51.3102 Clinical Nutrition/ Nutritionist					10						10
51.3501 Massage Therapy/ Therapeutic Massage		4		3							7
51.3801 Registered Nursing/ Registered Nurse				106	337		76		2		521
51.3805 Family Practice Nurse/ Nursing										17	17
51.3810 Psychiatric/mental Health Nurse/ Nursing								3			3
51.3811 Public Health/ Community Nurse/ Nursing						2					2
51.3901 Licensed Practical/ Vocational Nurse Training		97		52							149
Total Completions	15	191		275	734	5	230	3	5	203	1661

52-Business, Management, Marketing, and Related Support Services								
52.0101 Business/ Commerce		34	1		35			
52.0201 Business Administration and Management		42	253	97	392			
52.0205 Operations Management and Supervision			76		76			
52.0206 Non Profit/ Public/ Organizational Management	1				1			

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	2 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Doctorate Research	Doctorate Prof Prac	Total
52.0209 Transportation/ Mobility Management					_		1	_	3		4
52.0299 Business Administration, Management and Operations		1		4	86						91
52.0301 Accounting					198						198
52.0302 Accounting Technology/ Technician and Bookkeeping				2							2
52.0304 Accounting and Finance					16						16
52.0399 Accounting and Related Services							17				17
52.0401 Administrative Assistant and Secretarial Science		3		29							32
52.0407 Business/ Office Automation/ Technology/ Data Entry	5			1							6
52.0408 General Office Occupations and Clerical Services		1									1
52.0501 Business/ Corporate Communications					10						10
52.0601 Business/ Managerial Economics					17						17
52.0701 Entrepreneurship/ Entrepreneurial Studies	9				24						33
52.0703 Small Business Administration/ Management				1							1
52.0801 Finance					91						91
52.0807 Investments and Securities					18						18
52.0899 Finance and Financial Management Service					11						11
52.0901 Hospitality Administration/ Management					17						17
52.1001 Human Resources Management/ Personnel Administration	2				25						27
52.1101 International Business/ Trade/ Commerce					28						28
52.1201 Management Information Systems				1	27		34				62
52.1299 Management Information Systems					2	2					4

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	2 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Doctorate Research	Doctorate Prof Prac	Total
52.1401 Marketing/ Marketing Management				3	131						134
52.1501 Real Estate		3									3
52.1804 Selling Skills and Sales Operations 52.1899 General Merchandising, Sales, and Related Marketing	9										9
Operations				3							3
52.2001 Construction Management					43	1	2				46
Total Completions	26	8		120	1074	3	151		3		1385

54-History				
54.0101 History	53	6	1	60
54.0105 Public/ Applied History	7			7
Total Completions	60	6	1	67

Community Colleges Total Completions

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	2 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Total
NDUS Community Colleges	120	318	22	1,947	62	2,469

01-Agriculture, Agriculture Operations, and Related Sciences		
01.0000 Agriculture	27	27
01.0101 Agricultural Business and Management	55	55
01.0104 Farm/ Farm and Ranch Management	21	21
01.0205 Agricultural Mechanics and Equipment/ Machine Technology	39	39
01.0608 Floriculture/ Floristry Operations and Management	1	1
Total Completions	143	143

03-Natural Resources and Conservation		
03.0101 Natural Resources/ Conservation	1	1
03.0508 Urban Forestry	2	2
Total Completions	3	3

09-Communication, Journalism, and Related Programs		
09.0902 Public Relations/ Image		
Management	4	4
Total Completions	4	4

11-Computer and Information Science				
11.0101 Computer and Information Science	1		6	7
11.0801 Web Page, Digital/ Multimedia and Information Resources Design		1	3	4
11.0901 Computer Systems Networking and Telecommunications			12	12
11.1002 System, Networking, and LAN/WAN Management			7	7
Total Completions	1	1	28	30

12-Personal and Culinary Services		
12.0503 Culinary Arts/ Chef Training	16	16
Total Completions	16	16

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	2 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Total
13-Education						
13.1501 Teacher Assistant/ Aide		1		6		7
Total Completions		1		6		7
-						
15-Engineering Technology, and Engi	neering Relate	d Fields				
15.0000 Engineering Technology				4		4
15.0101 Architectural Engineering Technology/ Technician				15		15
15.0201 Civil Engineering Technology/ Technician				5		5
15.0303 Electrical, Electronic and Communications Engineering Technology/ Technician	7	2		103		112
15.0399 Electrical and Electronics Engineering Technologies/ Technicians				43		43
15.0404 Instrumentation Technology/ Technician 15.0501 Heating, Ventilation, Air				18		18
Conditioning and Refrigeration Engineering Technology/ Technician				7		7
15.0599 Environmental Control Technologies/ Technicians				12		12
15.0612 Industrial Technology/ Technician		2		52		54
15.0613 Manufacturing Engineering Technology/ Technician				3		3
15.0699 Industrial Production Technologies/ Technicians		4		75		79
15.0903 Petroleum Technology/ Technician	13	7		22		42
15.1001 Construction Engineering Technology/ Technician				12		12
15.1102 Surveying Technology/ Surveying	6	4		4		14
15.1401 Nuclear Engineering Technology/ Technician				14		14
15.1601 Nanotechnology				1		1
Total Completions	26	19		390		435
16-Foreign Languages, Literatures, an	d Linguistics					
16.0103 Language Interpretation and Translation		2		3		5
Total Completions		2		3		5
19-Family and Consumer Sciences/ Hu	ıman S <u>ciençe</u> s	.				
19.0709 Child Care Provider/ Assistant		1		E		6
Total Completions		4		5		6
Total Completions		1		5		6

Total Completions 2		<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	2 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Total
Total Completions 2	24-Liberal Arts and Sciences, Genera	I Studies and H	lumanities				
Total Completions 2	24.0101 Liberal Arts and Sciences/ Liberal Studies		2		749		751
30-Multi/ Interdisciplinary Studies 30.9999 Multi/ Interdisciplinary Studies 30.9999 Multi/ Interdisciplinary Studies 31.0901 Parks, Recreation, Leisure, and Fitness Studies 31.0901 Parks, Recreation, Leisure, and Fitness Studies 31.0901 Parks, Recreation, and Leisure Facilities Management 1 1 1 31.0507 Physical Fitness Technician 5 5 5 Total Completions 6 6 6 43-Homeland Security, Law Enforcement, Firefighting, and Related Protected Services 43.0104 Criminal Justice/ Safety Studies 6 6 6 43-Homeland Security, Law Enforcement, Firefighting, and Related Protected Services 43.0104 Criminal Justice/ Safety Studies 90 5 95 Total Completions 90 11 101 44-Public Administration and Social Service Professions 44.0000 Human Services 1 4 5 5 Total Completions 1 4 5 5 46-Construction Trades 46-Construction Trades 46.0015 Carpentry Carpenter 11 6 17 46.0303 Lineworke 28 13 41 46.0415 Building Construction Technology 10 10 10 46.0503 Plumbing Technology/ Plumber 5 5 5 Total Completions 44 29 73 47-Mechanic and Repair Technologies/ Technician 47-O104 Computer Installation and Repair Technology Technician 47-0014 Computer Installation and Repair Technology Technician 40 1 1 5 47-0030 Industrial Mechanics and Maintenance Technology Technician 4 1 1 5 47-0030 Industrial Mechanics and Maintenance 5 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1							
Total Completions 3 2 5	Total completions						
Total Completions 3 2 5	30-Multi/ Interdisciplinary Studies						
31-Parks, Recreation, Leisure, and Fitness Studies 31.0301 Parks, Recreation, and Leisure Facilities Management 1 1 1 31.0507 Physical Fitness Technician 5 5 5 Total Completions 6 6 6 43-Homeland Security, Law Enforcement, Firefighting, and Related Protected Services 43.0104 Criminal Justice/ Safety Studies 6 6 43.0107 Criminal Justice/ Police Studies 90 5 95 Total Completions 90 11 101 44-Public Administration and Social Service Professions 44.0000 Human Services 1 4 5 Total Completions 1 4 5 46-Construction Trades 46-Construction Trades 46-0201 Carpentry/ Carpenter 11 6 17 46-0303 Lineworker 28 13 41 46-0415 Building Construction Technology 10 10 46-0503 Plumbing Technology/ Plumber 5 5 Total Completions 44 29 73 47-Mechanic and Repair Technologies/ Technician 47-0104 Computer Installation and Repair Technology/ Technician 10 10 47-0201 Heating, Air Conditioning, Vernilation and Refrigeration Maintenance Technology/ Technician 4 1 5 47-0030 Industrial Mechanics and Maintenance 11 1 11 47-0603 Autobody/collision and Repair	30.9999 Multi/ Interdisciplinary Studies		3		2		5
1	Total Completions		3		2		5
1	31-Parks, Recreation, Leisure, and Fit	ness Studies					
Total Completions	31.0301 Parks, Recreation, and Leisure Facilities Management				1		1
43-Homeland Security, Law Enforcement, Firefighting, and Related Protected Services 43.0104 Criminal Justice/ Safety Studies 6 6 6 43.0107 Criminal Justice/ Police Studies 90 5 95 Total Completions 90 11 1001 44-Public Administration and Social Service Professions 44.0000 Human Services 1 4 5 Total Completions 1 4 5 46-Construction Trades 46.0201 Carpentry/ Carpenter 11 6 17 46.0303 Lineworker 28 13 41 46.0415 Building Construction Technology 10 10 10 46.0503 Plumbing Technology/ Plumber 5 5 Total Completions 44 29 73 47-Mechanic and Repair Technologies/ Technician 47.0104 Computer Installation and Repair Technology/ Technician 10 10 47.0201 Heating, Air Conditioning, Ventilation and Refrigeration Maintenance Technology/ Technician 1 5 5 47.0303 Industrial Mechanics and Maintenance 1 1 1 5 5 47.0303 Industrial Mechanics and Maintenance 1 1 1 1 14 47.0603 Autobody/collision and Repair	31.0507 Physical Fitness Technician				5		5
43.0104 Criminal Justice/ Safety Studies 43.0107 Criminal Justice/ Police Studies 90 5 95 Total Completions 90 11 101 44-Public Administration and Social Service Professions 44.0000 Human Services 1 44 5 Total Completions 1 4 5 Total Completions 1 4 5 46-Construction Trades 46.0201 Carpentry/ Carpenter 11 6 17 46.0303 Lineworker 28 13 41 46.0415 Building Construction Technology 10 10 10 46.0503 Plumbing Technology/ Plumber 5 Total Completions 44 29 73 47-Mechanic and Repair Technologies/ Technician 47.0104 Computer Installation and Repair Technology/ Technician 47.0201 Heating, Air Conditioning, Ventilation and Refrigeration Maintenance Technology/ Technician 47.0301 Industrial Mechanics and Maintenance Technology/ Technician 1 47.0303 Industrial Mechanics and Maintenance 1 47.0303 Industrial Mechanics and Maintenance 1 47.0303 Industrial Mechanics and Maintenance 1 47.0303 Autobody/collision and Repair	Total Completions				6		6
43.0104 Criminal Justice/ Safety Studies 43.0107 Criminal Justice/ Police Studies 90 5 95 Total Completions 90 11 101 44-Public Administration and Social Service Professions 44.0000 Human Services 1 44 5 Total Completions 1 4 5 Total Completions 1 4 5 46-Construction Trades 46.0201 Carpentry/ Carpenter 11 6 17 46.0303 Lineworker 28 13 41 46.0415 Building Construction Technology 10 10 10 46.0503 Plumbing Technology/ Plumber 5 Total Completions 44 29 73 47-Mechanic and Repair Technologies/ Technician 47.0104 Computer Installation and Repair Technology/ Technician 47.0201 Heating, Air Conditioning, Ventilation and Refrigeration Maintenance Technology/ Technician 47.0301 Industrial Mechanics and Maintenance Technology/ Technician 1 47.0303 Industrial Mechanics and Maintenance 1 47.0303 Industrial Mechanics and Maintenance 1 47.0303 Industrial Mechanics and Maintenance 1 47.0303 Autobody/collision and Repair	43-Homeland Security, Law Enforcement	ent, Firefightin	g, and Related	Protected Serv	vices		
Total Completions 90 11 101 44-Public Administration and Social Service Professions 44.0000 Human Services 1 4 5 Total Completions 1 4 5 46-Construction Trades 46.0201 Carpentry/ Carpenter 11 6 17 46.0303 Lineworker 28 13 41 46.0415 Building Construction Technology 10 10 10 46.0503 Plumbing Technology/ Plumber 5 5 5 Total Completions 44 29 73 47-Mechanic and Repair Technologies/ Technician 47.0104 Computer Installation and Repair Technology 10 10 10 47.0201 Heating, Air Conditioning, Ventilation and Refrigeration Maintenance Technology/ Technician 4 1 5 5 47.0303 Industrial Mechanics and Maintenance 1 1 5 47.0303 Industrial Mechanics and Maintenance 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1	43.0104 Criminal Justice/ Safety Studies		<u> </u>				6
44-Public Administration and Social Service Professions 44.0000 Human Services 1 4 5 Total Completions 1 4 5 46-Construction Trades 46.0201 Carpenter 11 6 17 46.0303 Lineworker 28 13 41 46.0415 Building Construction Technology 10 10 46.0503 Plumbing Technology/ Plumber 5 5 Total Completions 44 29 73 47-Mechanic and Repair Technologies/ Technician 47.0104 Computer Installation and Repair Technology/ Technician 10 10 47.0201 Heating, Air Conditioning, Ventilation and Refrigeration Maintenance 10 10 Technology/ Technician 4 1 5 47.0303 Industrial Mechanics and Maintenance 1 5 47.0603 Autobody/collision and Repair 11 11	43.0107 Criminal Justice/ Police Studies	90			5		95
44.0000 Human Services 1 4 5 Total Completions 1 4 5 46-Construction Trades 46.0201 Carpentry/ Carpenter 11 6 17 46.0303 Lineworker 28 13 41 46.0415 Building Construction Technology 10 10 10 46.0503 Plumbing Technology/ Plumber 5 5 Total Completions 44 29 73 47-Mechanic and Repair Technologies/ Technician 47.0104 Computer Installation and Repair Technology/ Plumber 10 10 10 47.0201 Heating, Air Conditioning, Ventilation and Refrigeration Maintenance Technology/ Technician 4 1 5 47.0303 Industrial Mechanics and Maintenance Technology/ Technician 4 1 5 47.0303 Industrial Mechanics and Maintenance 1 1 1 11 47.0603 Autobody/collision and Repair	Total Completions	90			11		101
44.0000 Human Services 1 4 5 Total Completions 1 4 5 46-Construction Trades 46.0201 Carpentry/ Carpenter 11 6 17 46.0303 Lineworker 28 13 41 46.0415 Building Construction Technology 10 10 10 46.0503 Plumbing Technology/ Plumber 5 5 Total Completions 44 29 73 47-Mechanic and Repair Technologies/ Technician 47.0104 Computer Installation and Repair Technology/ Plumber 10 10 10 47.0201 Heating, Air Conditioning, Ventilation and Refrigeration Maintenance Technology/ Technician 4 1 5 47.0303 Industrial Mechanics and Maintenance Technology/ Technician 4 1 5 47.0303 Industrial Mechanics and Maintenance 1 1 1 11 47.0603 Autobody/collision and Repair	44-Public Administration and Social S	ervice Profess	ions				
Total Completions	44.0000 Human Services	CIVICC I TOICSS			4		5
## 46-Construction Trades ## 46.0201 Carpentry/ Carpenter ## 46.0303 Lineworker ## 46.0303 Lineworker ## 46.0415 Building Construction Technology ## 46.0415 Building Construction Technology ## 46.0415 Building Construction Technology ## 40.0503 Plumbing Technology/ Plumber ## 5 ## Total Completions ## 29 ## 29 ## 73 ## 7.0414 Computer Installation and Repair ## 7.0104 Computer Installation and Repair ## 7.0201 Heating, Air Conditioning, Ventilation and Refrigeration Maintenance ## 1 5 ## 7.0303 Industrial Mechanics and Maintenance ## 7.0303 Industrial Mechanics and Maintenance ## 7.0603 Autobody/collision and Repair	Total Completions		-		-		
46.0201 Carpentry/ Carpenter 11 6 17 46.0303 Lineworker 28 13 41 46.0415 Building Construction Technology 10 10 46.0503 Plumbing Technology/ Plumber 5 5 Total Completions 44 29 73 47-Mechanic and Repair Technologies/ Technician 47.0104 Computer Installation and Repair Technology/ Technician 10 10 47.0201 Heating, Air Conditioning, Ventilation and Refrigeration Maintenance Technology/ Technician 4 1 5 47.0303 Industrial Mechanics and Maintenance 11 11 47.0303 Autobody/collision and Repair							
46.0303 Lineworker 28 13 41 46.0415 Building Construction Technology 46.0503 Plumbing Technology/ Plumber 5 Total Completions 44 29 73 47-Mechanic and Repair Technologies/ Technician 47.0104 Computer Installation and Repair Technology/ Technician 47.0201 Heating, Air Conditioning, Ventilation and Refrigeration Maintenance Technology/ Technician 47.0303 Industrial Mechanics and Maintenance 41 41 42 43 44 45 46 46 46 47 47 47 48 48 48 48 48 48 48	46-Construction Trades						
46.0415 Building Construction Technology 46.0503 Plumbing Technology/ Plumber 5 Total Completions 44 47-Mechanic and Repair Technologies/ Technician 47.0104 Computer Installation and Repair Technology/ Technician 47.0201 Heating, Air Conditioning, Ventilation and Refrigeration Maintenance Technology/ Technician 4 41 54 41 54 41 54 41 41 41	46.0201 Carpentry/ Carpenter		11		6		17
46.0503 Plumbing Technology/ Plumber 5 5 Total Completions 44 29 73 47-Mechanic and Repair Technologies/ Technician 47.0104 Computer Installation and Repair Technology/ Technician 10 10 10 47.0201 Heating, Air Conditioning, Ventilation and Refrigeration Maintenance Technology/ Technician 4 1 5 47.0303 Industrial Mechanics and Maintenance 11 1 11 47.0603 Autobody/collision and Repair	46.0303 Lineworker		28		13		41
Total Completions 44 47-Mechanic and Repair Technologies/ Technician 47.0104 Computer Installation and Repair Technology/ Technician 47.0201 Heating, Air Conditioning, Ventilation and Refrigeration Maintenance Technology/ Technician 4 1 5 47.0303 Industrial Mechanics and Maintenance Maintenance 11 11	46.0415 Building Construction Technology				10		10
47-Mechanic and Repair Technologies/ Technician 47.0104 Computer Installation and Repair Technology/ Technician 10 10 47.0201 Heating, Air Conditioning, Ventilation and Refrigeration Maintenance Technology/ Technician 4 1 5 47.0303 Industrial Mechanics and Maintenance 11 11 47.0603 Autobody/collision and Repair	46.0503 Plumbing Technology/ Plumber		5				5
47.0104 Computer Installation and Repair Technology/ Technician 10 10 47.0201 Heating, Air Conditioning, Ventilation and Refrigeration Maintenance Technology/ Technician 4 1 5 47.0303 Industrial Mechanics and Maintenance 11 11 47.0603 Autobody/collision and Repair	Total Completions		44		29		73
47.0104 Computer Installation and Repair Technology/ Technician 10 10 47.0201 Heating, Air Conditioning, Ventilation and Refrigeration Maintenance Technology/ Technician 4 1 5 47.0303 Industrial Mechanics and Maintenance 11 11 47.0603 Autobody/collision and Repair							
Technology/ Technician 10 10 47.0201 Heating, Air Conditioning, Ventilation and Refrigeration Maintenance Technology/ Technician 4 1 5 47.0303 Industrial Mechanics and Maintenance 11 11 47.0603 Autobody/collision and Repair		/ Technician					
Ventilation and Refrigeration Maintenance Technology/ Technician 4 1 5 47.0303 Industrial Mechanics and Maintenance 11 11 47.0603 Autobody/collision and Repair	Technology/ Technician				10		10
Maintenance 11 11 47.0603 Autobody/collision and Repair	Ventilation and Refrigeration Maintenance Technology/ Technician		4		1		5
	47.0303 Industrial Mechanics and Maintenance				11		11
	47.0603 Autobody/collision and Repair Technology/ Technician		12	1	7		20

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	2 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Total
47.0604 Automobile/automotive Mechanics Technology/ Technician		11	14	15		40
47.0605 Diesel Mechanics Technology/ Technician		11	6	67		73
47.0606 Small Engine Mechanics and Repair Technology/ Technician		2	1	10		13
47.0699 Vehicle Maintenance and Repair Technology		2	ı			
Total Completions		29	22	6 127		6 1 78
Total Completions			<i></i>	121		170
48-Precision Production						
48.0501 Machine Tool Technology/ Machinist		15		6		21
48.0508 Welding Technology/ Technician		45		23		68
Total Completions		60		29		89
50-Visual and Performing Arts						
50.0402 Commercial and Advertising Art				20		20
50.0605 Photography		2		4		6
Total Completions		2		24		26
51-Health Professions and Related Pro 51.0203 Speech-Language Pathology/ Pathologist	ograms			5		5
51.0601 Dental Assisting/ Assistant		6		3		9
51.0602 Dental Hygiene/ Hygienist				23		23
51.0707 Health Information/ Medical Records Technology/ Technician				10		10
51.0708 Medical Transcription/ Transcriptionist		3				3
51.0713 Medical Insurance Coding Specialist/ Coder		8				8
51.0716 Medical Administrative/ Executive Assistant and Medical Secretary		2		7		9
51.0801 Medical/ Clinical Assistant				3		3
51.0803 Occupational Therapy Assistant				20		20
51.0805 Pharmacy Technician/ Assistant		4		15		19
51.0904 Emergency Medical Technology/ Technician (EMT Paramedic)		19		11		30
51.0909 Surgical Technology/ Technologist				5		5
51.1004 Clinical/ Medical Laboratory Technician				7		7
51.1099 Clinical/ Medical Laboratory Science and Allied Professions	3					3
51.1502 Psychiatric/ Mental Health Service Technician		2		5		7
51.3501 Massage Therapy/ Therapeutic Massage		4		3		7

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	2 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Total
51.3801 Registered Nursing/ Registered Nurse				106		106
51.3901 Licensed Practical/ Vocational Nurse Training		97		34		131
Total Completions	3	145		257		405

52-Business, Management, Marketing, and R	Related Support Services			
52.0101 Business/ Commerce		28		28
52.0201 Business Administration and Management		42		42
52.0205 Operations Management and Supervision			62	62
52.0299 Business Administration, Management and Operations	1	4		5
52.0302 Accounting Technology/ Technician and Bookkeeping		2		2
52.0401 Administrative Assistant and Secretarial Science	3	26		29
52.0407 Business/ Office Automation/ Technology/ Data Entry		1		1
52.0408 General Office Occupations and Clerical Services	1			1
52.0703 Small Business Administration/ Management		1		1
52.1201 Management Information Systems		1		1
52.1401 Marketing/ Marketing Management		3		3
52.1501 Real Estate	3			3
52.1899 General Merchandising, Sales, and Related Marketing Operations		3		3
Total Completions	8	111	62	181

Bismarck State College

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	2 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Total
NDUS Community Colleges	120	318	22	1,947	62	2,469
BSC	16	125		922	62	1,125

01-Agriculture, Agriculture Operations, and Related Sciences		
01.0000 Agriculture	27	27
01.0104 Farm/ Farm and Ranch Management	21	21
Total Completions	48	48

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	2 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Total
09-Communication, Journalism, and Re	elated Prograr	ns				
09.0902 Public Relations/ Image Management				4		4
Total Completions				4		4
·						
11-Computer and Information Science						
11.0801 Web Page, Digital/ Multimedia and Information Resources Design		1		3		4
11.0901 Computer Systems Networking and Telecommunications				11		11
Total Completions		1		14		15
15-Engineering Technology, and Engin	eering Relate	d Fields				
15.0000 Engineering Technology				4		4
15.0303 Electrical, Electronic and Communications Engineering Technology/ Technician	7	2		103		112
15.0404 Instrumentation Technology/ Technician				18		18
15.0599 Environmental Control Technologies/ Technicians				12		12
15.0612 Industrial Technology/ Technician		2		52		54
15.0699 Industrial Production Technologies/ Technicians		4		75		79
15.0903 Petroleum Technology/ Technician		7		19		26
15.1102 Surveying Technology/ Surveying	6	4		4		14
15.1401 Nuclear Engineering Technology/ Technician				14		14
Total Completions	13	19		301		333
24-Liberal Arts and Sciences, General	Studies and F	lumanities				
24.0101 Liberal Arts and Sciences/ Liberal Studies				402		402
Total Completions				402		402
Total Completions				402		402
30-Multi/ Interdisciplinary Studies						
30.9999 Multi/ Interdisciplinary Studies				2		2
Total Completions				2		2
43-Homeland Security, Law Enforceme	ent, Firefightin	g, and Related	Protected Serv	vices		
43.0104 Criminal Justice/ Safety Studies				6		6
Total Completions				6		6

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	2 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Total
44-Public Administration and Social S	ervice Profess	ions				
44.0000 Human Services		1		4		5
Total Completions		1		4		5
46-Construction Trades						
46.0201 Carpentry/ Carpenter		10		6		16
46.0303 Lineworker		28		13		41
Total Completions		38		19		57
47-Mechanic and Repair Technologies	/ Technician					
47.0201 Heating, Air Conditioning, Ventilation and Refrigeration Maintenance						
Technology/ Technician 47.0303 Industrial Mechanics and		4				4
Maintenance				11		11
47.0603 Autobody/collision and Repair Technology/ Technician		7				7
47.0604 Automobile/automotive Mechanics Technology/ Technician		10		2		12
Total Completions		21		13		34
<u> </u>						
48-Precision Production						
48.0508 Welding Technology/ Technician		12		7		19
Total Completions		12		7		19
50-Visual and Performing Arts						
50.0402 Commercial and Advertising Art				20		20
Total Completions				20		20
51-Health Professions and Related Pro	ograms					
51.0716 Medical Administrative/ Executive Assistant and Medical Secretary				3		3
51.0904 Emergency Medical Technology/ Technician (EMT Paramedic)				1		1
51.0909 Surgical Technology/ Technologist				5		5
51.1004 Clinical/ Medical Laboratory Technician				7		7
51.1099 Clinical/ Medical Laboratory Science and Allied Professions	3					3
51.3801 Registered Nursing/ Registered Nurse	-			24		24
51.3901 Licensed Practical/ Vocational Nurse Training		30		24		30
	2			40		
Total Completions	3	30		40		73

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	2 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Total
52-Business, Management, Marketing	g, and Related S	Support Service	es es			
52.0101 Business/ Commerce				28		28
52.0205 Operations Management and Supervision					62	62
52.0401 Administrative Assistant and Secretarial Science		3		13		16
52.0407 Business/ Office Automation/ Technology/ Data Entry				1		1
Total Completions		3		42	62	107

Dakota College at Bottineau

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	2 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Total
NDUS Community Colleges	120	318	22	1,947	62	2,469
DCB		42		111		153
01-Agriculture, Agriculture Operations	, and Related	Sciences				
01.0608 Floriculture/ Floristry Operations and Management				1		1
Total Completions				1		1
03-Natural Resources and Conservatio	n					
03.0101 Natural Resources/ Conservation				1		1
03.0508 Urban Forestry				2		2
Total Completions				3		3
11-Computer and Information Science						
11.0901 Computer Systems Networking and Telecommunications				1		1
Total Completions				1		1
13-Education						
13.1501 Teacher Assistant/ Aide		1		6		7
Total Completions		1		6		7

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	2 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Total
24-Liberal Arts and Sciences, General	Studies and F	lumanities				
24.0101 Liberal Arts and Sciences/ Liberal Studies		2		59		61
		2		59		
Total Completions				29		61
31-Parks, Recreation, Leisure, and Fitr	ness Studies					
31.0301 Parks, Recreation, and Leisure Facilities Management				1		1
Total Completions				1		1
50-Visual and Performing Arts						
50.0605 Photography		2		4		6
Total Completions		2		4		6
51-Health Professions and Related Pro	ograms					
51.0708 Medical Transcription/ Transcriptionist		3				3
51.0713 Medical Insurance Coding Specialist/ Coder		5				5
51.0716 Medical Administrative/ Executive Assistant and Medical Secretary				4		4
51.0801 Medical/ Clinical Assistant				3		3
51.0904 Emergency Medical Technology/ Technician (EMT Paramedic)		4		1		5
51.3801 Registered Nursing/ Registered Nurse				17		17
51.3901 Licensed Practical/ Vocational Nurse Training		21				21
Total Completions		33		25		58
FO Positions Management Manhating	and Balatad O					
52-Business, Management, Marketing, 52.0401 Administrative Assistant and	and Related S	support Service	5	_		
Secretarial Science 52.0408 General Office Occupations and Clerical Services		4		7		7
52.0703 Small Business Administration/ Management		1		1		1
52.1401 Marketing/ Marketing Management				3		•
52.1501 Real Estate		3		S		3
Total Completions				44		
Total Completions		4		11		15

Lake Region State College

318 22 Red Sciences	5	1,947 183	62	2,469 300
ed Sciences	5			300
		12		
		12		
ated Fields		12		
ated Fields				12
ated Fields		12		12
		1		1
		1		1
cs				
2		3		5
2		3		5
ices				
1		5		6
1		5		6
nd Humanities				
				100
		100		100
es				
		5		5
		5		5
nting, an <u>d Relate</u> e	d Protected Serv	vices		
				95
		<u> </u>		30
	2 nces 1 1 nd Humanities	2 nces 1 1 nd Humanities	2 3 nices 1 5 1 5 nd Humanities 100 100	2 3 nces 1 5 1 5 1 100 100 2s 5 5 thing, and Related Protected Services

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	2 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Total
47-Mechanic and Repair Technologies/ Te	chnician					
47.0104 Computer Installation and Repair Technology/ Technician				10		10
47.0604 Automobile/automotive Mechanics Technology/ Technician		1	5	1		7
Total Completions		1	5	11		17

51-Health Professions and Related Programs			
51.0203 Speech-Language Pathology/ Pathologist		4	4
51.3801 Registered Nursing/ Registered Nurse		15	15
51.3901 Licensed Practical/ Vocational Nurse Training	18		18
Total Completions	18	19	37

52-Business, Management, Marketing, and Related Support Se	rvices	
52.0201 Business Administration and Management	13	13
52.0401 Administrative Assistant and Secretarial Science	5	5
52.1201 Management Information Systems	1	1
52.1899 General Merchandising, Sales, and Related Marketing Operations	3	3
Total Completions	22	22

North Dakota State College of Science

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	2 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Total
NDUS Community Colleges	120	318	22	1,947	62	2,469
NDSCS	1	87	16	576		680

01-Agriculture, Agriculture Operations, and Related Sciences		
01.0101 Agricultural Business and Management	43	43
01.0205 Agricultural Mechanics and Equipment/ Machine Technology	39	39
Total Completions	82	82

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	2 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Total
11-Computer and Information Science						
11.0101 Computer and Information Science	1			6		7
Total Completions	1			6		7
12-Personal and Culinary Services						
12.0503 Culinary Arts/ Chef Training				16		16
Total Completions				16		16
15-Engineering Technology, and Engin	eering Relate	d Fields				
15.0101 Architectural Engineering Technology/ Technician				15		15
15.0201 Civil Engineering Technology/ Technician				5		5
15.0399 Electrical and Electronics Engineering Technologies/ Technicians				42		42
15.0501 Heating, Ventilation, Air Conditioning and Refrigeration Engineering Technology/ Technician				7		7
15.0613 Manufacturing Engineering Technology/ Technician				3		3
15.1001 Construction Engineering Technology/ Technician				12		12
15.1601 Nanotechnology				1		1
Total Completions				85		85
24-Liberal Arts and Sciences, General	Studies and H	lumanities				
24.0101 Liberal Arts and Sciences/ Liberal Studies				96		96
Total Completions				96		96
30-Multi/ Interdisciplinary Studies						
30.9999 Multi/ Interdisciplinary Studies		3				3
Total Completions		3				3
46-Construction Trades						
46.0415 Building Construction Technology				10		10
46.0503 Plumbing Technology/ Plumber		5		10		5
Total Completions		5		10		15
47-Mechanic and Repair Technologies/	Tochnician					
47.0201 Heating, Air Conditioning,	Technician					
Ventilation and Refrigeration Maintenance Technology/ Technician				1		1

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	2 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Total
47.0603 Autobody/collision and Repair Technology/ Technician		5	1	7		13
47.0604 Automobile/automotive Mechanics Technology/ Technician			9	12		21
47.0605 Diesel Mechanics Technology/ Technician			5	66		71
47.0606 Small Engine Mechanics and Repair Technology/ Technician		2	1	10		13
47.0699 Vehicle Maintenance and Repair Technology				6		6
Total Completions		7	16	102		125
48-Precision Production						
48.0501 Machine Tool Technology/ Machinist		15		6		21
48.0508 Welding Technology/ Technician		32		16		48
Total Completions		47		22		69
51-Health Professions and Related Pro	ograms					
51.0601 Dental Assisting/ Assistant		6		3		9
51.0602 Dental Hygiene/ Hygienist				23		23
51.0707 Health Information/ Medical Records Technology/ Technician				8		8
51.0803 Occupational Therapy Assistant				20		20
51.0805 Pharmacy Technician/ Assistant		4		15		19
51.0904 Emergency Medical Technology/ Technician (EMT Paramedic)		15		9		24
51.3801 Registered Nursing/ Registered Nurse				16		16
51.3901 Licensed Practical/ Vocational Nurse Training				34		34
Total Completions		25		128		153
52-Business, Management, Marketing	and Related S	upport Service	es			
52.0201 Business Administration and Management				29		29
Total Completions				29		29

Williston State College

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	2 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Total
NDUS Community Colleges	120	318	22	1,947	62	2,469
wsc	13	42	1	155		211
11-Computer and Information Science						
11.1002 System, Networking, and LAN/WAN Management				7		7
Total Completions				7		7
15-Engineering Technology, and Engine	ering Related F	ields				
15.0903 Petroleum Technology/ Technician	13			3		16
Total Completions	13			3		16
24-Liberal Arts and Sciences, General S	Studies and Hun	nanities				
24.0101 Liberal Arts and Sciences/ Liberal Studies				92		92
Total Completions				92		92
46-Construction Trades						
46.0201 Carpentry/ Carpenter		1				1
Total Completions		1				1
47 M 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1						
47-Mechanic and Repair Technologies/ 1 47.0605 Diesel Mechanics Technology/	lechnician					
Technician			1	1		2
Total Completions			1	1		2
48-Precision Production						
48.0508 Welding Technology/ Technician		1				1
Total Completions		1				1
P 11 2 P						
51-Health Professions and Related Prog	rams					
51.0203 Speech-Language Pathology/ Pathologist				1		1
51.0707 Health Information/ Medical Records Technology/ Technician						·
Toolinology/ Toolinolan				2		2

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	2 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Total
51.0713 Medical Insurance Coding Specialist/ Coder		3				3
51.0716 Medical Administrative/ Executive Assistant and Medical Secretary		2				2
51.1502 Psychiatric/ Mental Health Service Technician		2		5		7
51.3501 Massage Therapy/ Therapeutic Massage		4		3		7
51.3801 Registered Nursing/ Registered Nurse				34		34
51.3901 Licensed Practical/ Vocational Nurse Training		28				28
Total Completions		39		45		84

52-Business, Management, Marketing, and Related Support Services							
52.0299 Business Administration, Management and Operations	1	4	5				
52.0302 Accounting Technology/ Technician and Bookkeeping		2	2				
52.0401 Administrative Assistant and Secretarial Science		1	1				
Total Completions	1	7	8				

Regional Universities Total Completions

	<1 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Total
NDUS Regional							
Universities	11	47	1,392	3	155	3	1,611

01-Agriculture, Agriculture Operations,	and Related Sciences	S	
01.0000 Agriculture		9	9
01.0105 Agricultural/ Farm Supplies Retailing and Wholesaling	10		10
Total Completions	10	9	19

03-Natural Resources and Conservation		
03.0104 Environmental Science	1	1
03.0601 Wildlife, Fish and Wildlands Science and Management	22	22
Total Completions	23	23

09-Communication, Journalism, and Related F	Programs	
09.0101 Speech Communication and Rhetoric	8	8
09.0701 Radio and Television	16	16
Total Completions	24	24

11-Computer and Information Scier	ice		
11.0101 Computer and Information Science		19	19
11.0301 Data Processing and Data Processing Technology/ Technician		7	7
11.0801 Web Page, Digital/ Multimedia and Information Resources Design	4		4
11.9999 Computer and Information Sciences and Support Services		2	2
Total Completions	4	28	32

13-Education				
13.0101 Education			9	9
13.1001 Special Education and Teaching		1	11	12
13.1006 Education/ Teaching of Individuals With Mental Retardation	14			14

	<1 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Total
13.1099 Special Education and Teaching		3	6				9
13.1202 Elementary Education and Teaching			179				179
13.1210 Early Childhood Education and Teaching			6				6
13.1302 Art Teacher Education			47				47
13.1303 Business Teacher Education			8				8
13.1305 English/ Language Arts Teacher Education			21				21
13.1307 Health Teacher Education			7				7
13.1309 Technology Teacher Education/ Industrial Arts Teacher Education			1		47		48
13.1311 Mathematics Teacher Education			17		6		23
13.1312 Music Teacher Education			6				6
13.1314 Physical Education Teaching and Coaching			41				41
13.1316 Science Teacher Education/ General Science Teacher Education			3		1		4
13.1317 Social Science Teacher Education			10				10
13.1319 Technical Teacher Education			7				7
13.1322 Biology Teacher Education			5				5
13.1323 Chemistry Teacher Education			3				3
13.1328 History Teacher Education			9				9
13.1330 Spanish Language Teacher Education			2				2
Total Completions		3	393	1	74		471

16-Foreign Languages, Literatures, and Ling	uistics	
16.0501 German Language and Literature	1	1
16.0905 Spanish Language and Literature	9	9
Total Completions	10	10

19-Family and Consumer Sciences/ Human Sci	ences	
19.0708 Child Care and Support Services Management	9	9
19.0709 Child Care Provider/ Assistant		
Total Completions	9	9

I Studies and Huma 7 7	10 10 10 36 36				10 10 7 36 43
7	10 anities 36 36				7 36
7	10 anities 36 36				7 36
7	36 36				36
7	36 36				36
7	36				36
7	36				
	36				
s	38				
	38				
					38
	38				38
	47				47
					17 17
	17				17
	19				19
	19				19
ness Studies					
	18				18
	22				22
	28				28
	3				3
	71				71
	16				16
					8
	24				24
	ness Studies	17 17 19 19 19 18 22 28 3 71	17 17 19 19 19 18 22 28 3 71	17 17 19 19 19 18 22 28 3 71	17 17 19 19 19 18 22 28 3 71

	<1 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Total
42-Psychology		3	, and the second			<u> </u>	
42.0101 Psychology			34				34
42.2805 School Psychology			01			3	3
42.2813 Applied Psychology			5			3	5
Total Completions			39			3	42
Total Completions						<u> </u>	42
43-Homeland Security, Law Enforc	ement. Firefiaht	ting, and Rela	ted Protected	Services			
43.0104 Criminal Justice/ Safety	<u> </u>	3,					
Studies			32		2		34
Total Completions			32		2		34
44 Dublic Administration and Co	oial Camriae Dr	efeccione					
44-Public Administration and So 44.0000 Human Services	cial Service Pr	olessions					
			8				8
44.0701 Social Work			68				68
Total Completions			76				76
45-Social Sciences							
45.0101 Social Sciences 45.1001 Political Science and			12				12
Government			3				3
45.1101 Sociology			4				4
Total Completions			19				19
50-Visual and Performing Arts							
50.0501 Drama and Dramatics/ Theatre Arts			5				5
50.0701 Art/ Art Studies			15				15
50.1002 Film and Studio Arts Management			2				2
Total Completions			28				28
51-Health Professions and Relate	ed Programs						
51.0201 Communication Sciences and Disorders			16		25		41
51.0907 Medical Radiologic			10		20		-₹1
Technology/ Science - Radiation Therapist			2				2
51.0913 Athletic Trainer/ trainer			4				4
51.1005 Clinical Laboratory Science/ Medical Technology/ Technologist			2				2
51.1199 Health/ Medical Preparatory							
Programs			3				3

	<1 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Total
51.1501 Substance Abuse/ Addiction Counseling			11				11
51.2202 Environmental Health			1				1
51.3801 Registered Nursing/ Registered Nurse			72				72
51.3901 Licensed Practical/ Vocational Nurse Training		18					18
Total Completions		18	111		25		154

52-Business, Management, Marketi	ng, and Rel	ated Support	Services			
52.0101 Business/ Commerce		6	1			7
52.0201 Business Administration and Management			159		20	179
52.0299 Business Administration, Management and Operations			29			29
52.0301 Accounting			55			55
52.0401 Administrative Assistant and Secretarial Science		3				3
52.0407 Business/ Office Automation/ Technology/ Data Entry	5					5
52.0801 Finance			26			26
52.0899 Finance and Financial Management Service 52.1001 Human Resources			11			11
Management/ Personnel Administration	2		11			13
52.1101 International Business/ Trade/ Commerce			28			28
52.1201 Management Information Systems			9		34	43
52.1299 Management Information Systems			2	2		4
52.1401 Marketing/ Marketing Management			33			33
52.2001 Construction Management			4			4
Total Completions	7	9	368	2	54	440

54-History		
54.0101 History	8	8
Total Completions	8	8

Dickinson State University

13.1322 Biology Teacher Education

	<1 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Total
NDUS Regional			J				
Universities	11	47	1,392	3	155	3	1,611
DSU	2	38	305				345
01-Agriculture, Agriculture Opera	otions and Bo	lated Science	NC.				
	alions, and Re	iateu Science	:5				
01.0000 Agriculture			9				9
01.0105 Agricultural/ Farm Supplies Retailing and Wholesaling		10					10
Total Completions		10	9				19
03-Natural Resources and Conse	ervation						
03.0104 Environmental Science			1				1
Total Completions			1				1
09-Communication, Journalism,	and Related P	rograms					
09.0101 Speech Communication and Rhetoric			7				7
Total Completions			7				7
<u> </u>							
11-Computer and Information Sc	ience						
11.0101 Computer and Information			_				_
Science 11.0301 Data Processing and Data			5				5
Processing Technology/ Technician			7				7
Total Completions			12				12
40 Education							
13-Education							
13.1302 Art Teacher Education 13.1305 English/ Language Arts			44				44
Teacher Education			5				5
13.1311 Mathematics Teacher Education			3				3
13.1314 Physical Education Teaching and Coaching			4				-
13.1316 Science Teacher Education/							4
General Science Teacher Education 13.1317 Social Science Teacher			3				3
Education			4				4
12 1222 Piology Topobor Education							

1

1

	<1 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Total
13.1328 History Teacher Education			1				1
Total Completions			65				65
16-Foreign Languages, Literature	es, and Linguis	stics					
16.0905 Spanish Language and Literature			2				2
Total Completions			2				2
23-English Language and Literat	ure, General						
23.0101 English Language and Literature			1				1
Total Completions			1				1
24-Liberal Arts and Sciences, Go	eneral Studies	and Humanit	ties				
24.0101 Liberal Arts and Sciences/ Liberal Studies		7					7
Total Completions		7					7
26-Biological and Biomedical Sc	iences						
26.0101 Biology/ Biological Sciences			7				7
Total Completions			7				7
27-Mathematics and Statistics							
27.0101 Mathematics			3				3
Total Completions			3				3
30-Multi/ Interdisciplinary Studie	s						
30.9999 Multi/ Interdisciplinary Studies			19				19
Total Completions			19				19
31-Parks, Recreation, Leisure, ar	nd Fitness Stud	dies					
31.0505 Kinesiology and Exercise Science			28				28
Total Completions			28				28
40-Physical Sciences							
40.0501 Chemistry			2				2
Total Completions			2				2

	<1 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Total
42-Psychology							
42.0101 Psychology			5				5
Total Completions			5				5
45-Social Sciences							
45.0101 Social Sciences 45.1001 Political Science and			8				8
Government			3				3
Total Completions			11				11
50-Visual and Performing Arts							
50.0501 Drama and Dramatics/			4				4
Theatre Arts 50.0701 Art/ Art Studies			1				1
50.1002 Film and Studio Arts			2				2
Management			2				2
Total Completions			5				5
51-Health Professions and Relate	d Programs						
51.2202 Environmental Health			1				1
51.3801 Registered Nursing/ Registered Nurse			14				14
51.3901 Licensed Practical/ Vocational Nurse Training		18					18
Total Completions		18	15				33
52-Business, Management, Marke	ting, and Rel	ated Support	Services				
52.0101 Business/ Commerce 52.0201 Business Administration and			1				1
Management Management			57				57
52.0301 Accounting			33				33
52.0401 Administrative Assistant and Secretarial Science		3					3
52.0801 Finance			7				7
52.1001 Human Resources Management/ Personnel Administration	2		11				13
Total Completions	2	3	109				114
E4 History							
54-History 54.0101 History			4				4
			4				4
Total Completions			4				4

Mayville State University

	<1 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Total
NDUS Regional						_	
Universities	11	47	1,392	3	155	3	1,611
MaSU		6	155				161
11-Computer and Information Sci	ence						
11.0101 Computer and Information Science			2				2
11.9999 Computer and Information							
Sciences and Support Services			2				2
Total Completions			4				4
13-Education							
13.1202 Elementary Education and							
Teaching			23				23
13.1210 Early Childhood Education and Teaching			5				5
13.1305 English/ Language Arts Teacher Education			5				5
13.1307 Health Teacher Education			2				2
13.1311 Mathematics Teacher Education			4				4
13.1314 Physical Education Teaching							
and Coaching 13.1317 Social Science Teacher			7				7
Education			2				2
13.1322 Biology Teacher Education			1				1
13.1323 Chemistry Teacher Education			1				1
13.1328 History Teacher Education			1				1
13.1501 Teacher Assistant/ Aide			1				1
Total Completions			52				52
19-Family and Consumer Science	es/ Human Sci	iences					
19.0708 Child Care and Support Services Management			9				9
Total Completions			9				9
23-English Language and Literati	ıre, <u>General</u>						
23.0101 English Language and							
Literature			1				1
Total Completions			1				1

	<1 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Total
24-Liberal Arts and Sciences, Ge	eneral Studies	and Humanit	ties				
24.0102 General Studies			15				15
Total Completions			15				15
26-Biological and Biomedical Sci	iences						
26.0101 Biology/ Biological Sciences			6				6
Total Completions			6				6
27-Mathematics and Statistics							
27.0101 Mathematics			4				4
Total Completions			4				4
31-Parks, Recreation, Leisure, an	nd Fitness Stu	dies					
31.0501 Health and Physical Education/ Fitness			7				7
31.0504 Sport and Fitness Administration/ Management			4				4
31.0599 Health and Physical Education/ Fitness			3				3
Total Completions			14				14
40-Physical Sciences							
40.0501 Chemistry			1				1
Total Completions			1				1
42-Psychology							
42.2813 Applied Psychology			5				5
Total Completions			5				5
45-Social Sciences							
45.0101 Social Sciences			3				3
Total Completions			3				3
52-Business, Management, Marke	eting, and Rel	ated Support	Services				
52.0101 Business/ Commerce		6					6
52.0201 Business Administration and Management		-	16				16
52.0299 Business Administration, Management and Operations			25				25
Total Completions		6	41				47

Minot State University

	<1 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Total
NDUS Regional Universities	11	47	1,392	3	155	3	1,611
MiSU	9	3	657	3	108	3	783
							100
09-Communication, Journalism, a	nd Related P	rograms					
09.0701 Radio and Television			16				16
Total Completions			16				16
11-Computer and Information Scient	ence						
11.0101 Computer and Information Science			4				4
11.0801 Web Page, Digital/ Multimedia and Information Resources Design	4						4
Total Completions	4		4				8
Total Completions	-		-				<u> </u>
13-Education							
13.0101 Education					9		9
13.1001 Special Education and Teaching				1	11		12
13.1006 Education/ Teaching of				ı	11		
Individuals With Mental Retardation 13.1099 Special Education and			14				14
Teaching 13.1202 Elementary Education and		3	6				9
Teaching			52				52
13.1210 Early Childhood Education and Teaching			1				1
13.1302 Art Teacher Education			2				2
13.1303 Business Teacher Education			2				2
13.1305 English/ Language Arts Teacher Education			4				4
13.1311 Mathematics Teacher Education			6		6		12
13.1312 Music Teacher Education			6		J		6
13.1314 Physical Education Teaching and Coaching			20				20
13.1316 Science Teacher Education/ General Science Teacher Education			20		1		1
13.1322 Biology Teacher Education			3		1		3
13.1323 Chemistry Teacher Education			1				1

	<1 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Total
13.1328 History Teacher Education			5				5
13.1330 Spanish Language Teacher Education			2				2
Total Completions		3	124	1	27		155
16-Foreign Languages, Literature	es, and Linguis	stics					
16.0501 German Language and Literature			1				1
16.0905 Spanish Language and Literature			5				5
Total Completions			6				6
23-English Language and Literati	ure. General						
23.0101 English Language and	,						
Literature			5				5
Total Completions			5				5
24-Liberal Arts and Sciences, Ge	eneral Studies	and Humanit	ties				
24.0102 General Studies			16				16
Total Completions			16				16
26-Biological and Biomedical Sci	ences						
26.0101 Biology/ Biological Sciences			15				15
Total Completions			15				15
27-Mathematics and Statistics							
27.0101 Mathematics			8				8
Total Completions			8				8
04 Pouls Pouls	J.E.	er e					
31-Parks, Recreation, Leisure, an 31.0504 Sport and Fitness	d Fithess Stud	dies					
Administration/ Management			18				18
Total Completions			18				18
40-Physical Sciences							
40.0501 Chemistry			10				10
40.0601 Geology/ Earth Science			8				8
Total Completions			18				18

	<1 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Total
42-Psychology							
42.0101 Psychology			21				21
42.2805 School Psychology						3	3
Total Completions			21			3	24
43-Homeland Security, Law Enfo	rcement, Firef	ighting, and I	Related Prote	ected Services			
43.0104 Criminal Justice/ Safety Studies			32		2		34
Total Completions			32		2		34
44-Public Administration and Soc	cial Service Pr	ofessions					
44.0701 Social Work			68				68
Total Completions			68				68
45-Social Sciences							
45.1101 Sociology			4				4
Total Completions			4				4
50-Visual and Performing Arts							
50.0501 Drama and Dramatics/ Theatre Arts			4				4
50.0701 Art/ Art Studies			11				11
50.0901 Music			4				4
Total Completions			19				19
51-Health Professions and Relate	ed Programs						
51.0201 Communication Sciences and Disorders			16		25		41
51.0907 Medical Radiologic Technology/ Science - Radiation Therapist			2				2
51.0913 Athletic Trainer/ trainer			4				4
51.1005 Clinical Laboratory Science/ Medical Technology/ Technologist			2				2
51.1501 Substance Abuse/ Addiction Counseling			11				11
51.3801 Registered Nursing/ Registered Nurse			58				58
Total Completions			93		25		118

	<1 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Total
52-Business, Management, Marke	eting, and Rel	ated Support	Services				
52.0201 Business Administration and Management			58		20		78
52.0299 Business Administration, Management and Operations			4				4
52.0301 Accounting			22				22
52.0407 Business/ Office Automation/ Technology/ Data Entry	5						5
52.0801 Finance			19				19
52.0899 Finance and Financial Management Service			11				11
52.1101 International Business/ Trade/ Commerce			28				28
52.1201 Management Information Systems			9		34		43
52.1299 Management Information Systems			2	2			4
52.1401 Marketing/ Marketing Management			33				33
Total Completions	5		186	2	54		247
54-History							
54.0101 History			4				4
Total Completions			4				4

Valley City State University

	<1 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Total
NDUS Regional							
Universities	11	47	1,392	3	155	3	1,611
VCSU			275		47		322
03-Natural Resources and Conservation							

03-Natural Resources and Conservation		
03.0601 Wildlife, Fish and Wildlands Science and Management	22	22
Total Completions	22	22

09-Communication, Journalism, and Related Programs 09-0101 Speech Communication and Rheterior 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1<		<1 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Total
Total Completions	09-Communication, Journalism, a	nd Related P		Ŭ				
1				1				1
11.0101 Computer and Information Science 8 8 8 8 8 8 8 8 8	Total Completions			-				-
11.0101 Computer and Information Science 8 8 8 8 8 8 8 8 8	11-Computer and Information Sci	anca						
13-Education	11.0101 Computer and Information	ence		2				•
13-Education								
13.1202 Elementary Education and Teaching	Total Completions							
Teaching	13-Education							
1				104				104
13.1305 English/ Language Arts Teacher Education 7 7 7 13.1307 Health Teacher Education 5 5 5 5 5 13.1309 Technology Teacher Education Industrial Arts Teacher Education 1 1 47 48 13.1319 Technology Teacher Education 4 4 47 48 13.1314 Physical Education Teaching 10 10 13.1317 Social Science Teacher Education 4 4 4 4 4 13.1319 Technical Teacher Education 7 7 7 13.1323 Chemistry Teacher Education 7 7 13.1328 History Teacher Education 1 1 1 13.1328 History Teacher Education 2 2 2 2 Total Completions 152 47 199 16-Foreign Languages, Literatures, and Linguistics 16.0905 Spanish Language and Literature, General 23.0101 English Language and Literature 3 3 3	13.1302 Art Teacher Education			1				1
Teacher Education 7 7 13.1307 Health Teacher Education 5 5 13.1309 Technology Teacher Education Feducation Industrial Arts Teacher Education 1 47 48 13.1311 Mathematics Teacher Education Education Education Teaching and Coaching 10 4 4 13.1314 Physical Education Teaching and Coaching 10 10 10 13.1317 Social Science Teacher Education 4 4 4 13.1319 Technical Teacher Education 7 7 7 13.1323 Chemistry Teacher Education 1 1 1 13.1328 History Teacher Education 2 2 2 Total Completions 152 47 199 16-Foreign Languages, Literatures, and Linguistics 2 2 2 16.0905 Spanish Language and Literature, General 2 2 2 2-English Language and Literature, General 3 3	13.1303 Business Teacher Education			6				6
13.1309 Technology Teacher Education / Industrial Arts Teacher Education / Industrial Arts Teacher Education	13.1305 English/ Language Arts Teacher Education			7				7
13.1309 Technology Teacher Education 1	13.1307 Health Teacher Education			5				5
13.1311 Mathematics Teacher Education				-				-
Education 4 4 13.1314 Physical Education Teaching and Coaching 10 10 13.1317 Social Science Teacher 10 10 Education 4 4 13.1319 Technical Teacher Education 7 7 13.1323 Chemistry Teacher Education 1 1 13.1328 History Teacher Education 2 2 Total Completions 152 47 199 16-Foreign Languages, Literatures, and Linguistics 16.0905 Spanish Language and Literature 2 2 Total Completions 2 2 23-English Language and Literature, General 3 3				1		47		48
and Coaching 10 13.1317 Social Science Teacher Education 4 13.1319 Technical Teacher Education 7 13.1323 Chemistry Teacher Education 1 1.13.1328 History Teacher Education 2 2 Total Completions 152 47 199 16-Foreign Languages, Literatures, and Linguistics 16.0905 Spanish Language and Literature 2 2 Total Completions 2 2 2 2 Total Completions 3 3 3	Education			4				4
Education 4 4 13.1319 Technical Teacher Education 7 13.1323 Chemistry Teacher Education 1 13.1328 History Teacher Education 2 2 2 Total Completions 152 47 199 16-Foreign Languages, Literatures, and Linguistics 2 2 16.0905 Spanish Language and Literature 2 2 Total Completions 2 2 23-English Language and Literature, General 2 2 23.0101 English Language and Literature 3 3				10				10
13.1323 Chemistry Teacher Education 1 1 1 1 13.1328 History Teacher Education 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2				4				4
13.1328 History Teacher Education 2 2 Total Completions 152 47 199 16-Foreign Languages, Literatures, and Linguistics 16.0905 Spanish Language and Literature 2 2 2 Total Completions 2 2 2 23-English Language and Literature, General 23.0101 English Language and Literature 3 3	13.1319 Technical Teacher Education			7				7
Total Completions 152 47 199 16-Foreign Languages, Literatures, and Linguistics 16.0905 Spanish Language and Literature 2 2 2 Total Completions 2 2 2 2 2 Literature, General 23.0101 English Language and Literature 3 3	13.1323 Chemistry Teacher Education			1				1
16-Foreign Languages, Literatures, and Linguistics 16.0905 Spanish Language and Literature 2 2 2 Total Completions 2 2 2 23-English Language and Literature, General 23.0101 English Language and Literature 3 3 3	13.1328 History Teacher Education			2				2
16.0905 Spanish Language and Literature 2 2 2 Total Completions 2 2 2 23-English Language and Literature, General 23.0101 English Language and Literature 3 3 3	Total Completions			152		47		199
16.0905 Spanish Language and Literature 2 2 2 Total Completions 2 2 2 23-English Language and Literature, General 23.0101 English Language and Literature 3 3 3	16-Foreign Languages Literature	s and Linguis	stics					
Literature 2 2 Total Completions 2 2 23-English Language and Literature, General 23.0101 English Language and Literature 3 3		s, and Emgun	31103					
23-English Language and Literature, General 23.0101 English Language and Literature 3 3 3	Literature			2				2
23.0101 English Language and Literature 3 3	Total Completions			2				2
Literature 3 3	23-English Language and Literatu	ıre, General						
				3				3
	Total Completions							

	<1 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Total
24-Liberal Arts and Sciences, G	eneral Studies	and Humanit	ies				
24.0102 General Studies			5				5
Total Completions			5				5
26-Biological and Biomedical So	ciences						
26.0101 Biology/ Biological Sciences			10				10
Total Completions			10				10
27-Mathematics and Statistics							
27.0101 Mathematics			2				2
Total Completions			2				2
31-Parks, Recreation, Leisure, a	nd Fitness Stu	dias					
31.0501 Health and Physical	ila i ililess Stat	uies					
Education/ Fitness			11				11
Total Completions			11				11
40-Physical Sciences							
40.0501 Chemistry			3				3
Total Completions			3				3
42-Psychology							
42.0101 Psychology			8				8
Total Completions			8				8
44-Public Administration and So	ocial Service Pr	ofessions					
44.0000 Human Services			8				8
Total Completions			8				8
45-Social Sciences							
45.0101 Social Sciences			1				1
Total Completions			1				1
50-Visual and Performing Arts							
50.0701 Art/ Art Studies			0				2
			2				2

	<1 Yr Certificate	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Total
50.0901 Music			2				2
Total Completions			4				4
51-Health Professions and Relate	ed Programs						
51.1199 Health/ Medical Preparatory Programs			3				3
Total Completions			3				3
52-Business, Management, Mark	eting, and Rel	ated Support	Services				
52.0201 Business Administration and Management			28				28
52.2001 Construction Management			4				4
Total Completions			32				32

Research Universities Total Completions

						Post			
	<1 Yr	1 Yr	Bachelor	Post Bacc	Master	Master	Doctorate	Doctorate	
	Certificate	Certificate	Degree	Certificate	Degree	Degree	Research	Prof Prac	Total
NDUS Research									
Universities	33	46	4,527	97	1,181	4	193	283	6,364

01-Agriculture, Agriculture C	perations, a	nd Related Sciences			
01.0000 Agriculture		9			9
01.0102 Agribusiness/ Agricultural Business Operations		12			12
01.0103 Agricultural Economics		61	10		71
01.0201 Agricultural Mechanization		24			24
01.0304 Crop Production		60			60
01.0507 Equestrian/ Equine Studies		10			10
01.0607 Turf and Turfgrass Management		7			7
01.0802 Agricultural Communication/ Journalism		7			7
01.0901 Animal Sciences		49	10	1	60
01.0903 Animal Health	2				2
01.1001 Food Science		11			11
01.1002 Food Technology and Processing			5	3	8
01.1099 Food Science and Technology		5	2	1	8
01.1102 Agronomy and Crop Science			9	7	16
01.1103 Horticultural Science		8	1		9
01.1106 Range Science and Management		4	3		7
01.1201 Soil Science and Agronomy		5	3	1	9
Total Completions	2	272	43	13	330

03-Natural Resources and Conservatio	n			
03.0103 Environmental Studies		1		1
03.0201 Natural Resources Management and Policy	27	16	2	45
Total Completions	27	17	2	46

04-Architecture and Related Services		<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Doctorate Research	Doctorate Prof Prac	Total
04.0401 Environmental 42 41 63 63 04.0401 Environmental 11 11 11 04.0401 11 04.0401 11 04.0401 11 04.0401 11 04.0401 11 04.0401 11 04.0401 11 04.0401 11 04.0401 11 04.0401 11 04.0401 11 04.0401 11 04.0401 11 04.0401 11 04.0401 11 04.0401 11 04.0401 11 04.0401 11 04.0401 11 04.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.0401 14.040	04-Architecture and Relate	d Services								
Design Architecture	04.0201 Architecture			42		41				83
Total Completions	Design/ Architecture			11						11
05-Area, Ethnic, Cultural, Gender, and Group Studies 5 5 05.0123 Chinese Studies 5 5 06.0202 American Indian/ 2 2 Astive American Studies 2 2 95.0207 Women's Studies 4 4 Total Completions 11 11 09-Communication, Journalism, and Related Programs 09-One Communication 74 2 76 09.0102 Mass 5 5 5 Communication and Reteric 5 5 5 5 09.0102 Mass 5 5 6 6 90.0493 Journalism In International Media 9 19 19 19 19 19 19 19 19 19 19 19 19 19 19 19 19 19 19 19 19 19 19 19 19 19 19 19 19 19 19 19 19 19 10 2 17 1 5 <				8						8
10	Total Completions			61		41				102
10	05-Area, Ethnic, Cultural, 0	Gender, and	Group Stu	dies						
Society Soci										_
11	05.0202 American Indian/									
Total Completions 11 11 O9-Communication, Journalism, and Related Programs 99.0100 Communication 74 2 76 09.0101 Speech 2 76 Communication and Related Programs 5 5 76 09.0102 Mass 6 78 Communication Media 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7				2						2
09-Communication, Journalism, and Related Programs 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2 76 2	05.0207 Women's Studies			4						4
99.0100 Communication 74 2 76 09.0101 Speech Communication and Rhetoric 5 5 5 5 09.0102 Mass Communication/ Media 5 6 09.0499 Journalism 19 5 6 09.0499 Journalism 19 9 19 09.0702 Digital Communication and Media/ Multimedia 7 7 7 09.0900 Public Relations, Advertising, and Applied Communication 8 51 8 Total Completions 160 10 2 172 10-Communications Technologies/ Technicians and Support Services 10.0301 Graphic Communication 4 4 4 Total Completions 2 6 26 26 11.0501 Computer and Information Science 11.0701 Computer Systems Analysis/ Analyst 6 6 6 6 6 11.0701 Computer Science 49 17 1 1 67	Total Completions			11						11
99.0100 Communication 74 2 76 09.0101 Speech Communication and Rhetoric 5 5 5 09.0102 Mass Communication/ Media 5 Studies 1 5 6 09.0499 Journalism 19 19 09.0702 Digital Communication and Media/ 19 09.0702 Digital Communication and Media/ 7 7 70 09.0900 Public Relations, Advertising, and Applied Communication 8 70 09.0905 Health 51 09.0905 Health 8 8 Total Completions 160 10 2 172 10-Communications Technologies/ Technicians and Support Services 10.0301 Graphic Communication 4 4 Total Completions 2 6 26 11.0501 Computer and Information Science 11.1010 Computer and Information Science 26 26 11.0501 Computer Systems Analysis/ Analyst 6 6 6 11.0701 Computer Science 49 17 1 67	09-Communication, Journa	alism, and R	elated Pro	grams						
09.0101 Speech								2		76
09.0102 Mass	•			74				2		
Studies	09.0102 Mass					5				5
19				1		5				6
Communication and Media/ Multimedia	09.0499 Journalism			19						19
Advertising, and Applied Communication 51 51 09.0905 Health Communication 8 8 Total Completions 160 10 2 172 10-Communications Technologies/ Technicians and Support Services 10.0301 Graphic Communication 4 4 Total Completions 4 4 1-Computer and Information Science 11.0101 Computer and Information Science 11.0501 Computer Systems Analysis/ Analyst 6 6 11.0701 Computer Science 49 17 1 67	Communication and Media/			7						7
09.0905 Health Communication 8 8 Total Completions 160 10 2 172 10-Communications Technologies/ Technicians and Support Services 10.0301 Graphic Communication 4 4 Total Completions 4 4 11-Computer and Information Science 26 26 11.0501 Computer Systems Analysis/ Analyst 6 6 11.0701 Computer Science 49 17 1 67	Advertising, and Applied (51						51
Total Completions				31						31
10-Communications Technologies/ Technicians and Support Services 10.0301 Graphic Communication 4 4 4 Total Completions 4 4 4 11-Computer and Information Science 11.0101 Computer and Information Science 26 26 11.0501 Computer Systems Analysis/ Analyst 6 6 6 11.0701 Computer Science 49 17 1 67	Communication			8						8
10.0301 Graphic Communication 4 4 Total Completions 4 4 11-Computer and Information Science 5 26 11.0101 Computer and Information Science 26 26 11.0501 Computer Systems 26 26 11.0501 Computer Systems 6 6 11.0701 Computer Science 49 17 1 67	Total Completions			160		10		2		172
Communication 4 4 Total Completions 4 4 11-Computer and Information Science 26 26 11.0501 Computer Systems Analysis/ Analyst 6 6 11.0701 Computer Science 49 17 1 67	10-Communications Techr	nologies/ Te	chnicians a	and Suppo	rt Services					
11-Computer and Information Science 11.0101 Computer and Information Science 26 26 11.0501 Computer Systems 8 6 Analysis/ Analyst 6 6 11.0701 Computer Science 49 17 1 67				4						4
11.0101 Computer and Information Science 26 26 11.0501 Computer Systems Analysis/ Analyst 6 6 11.0701 Computer Science 49 17 1 67	Total Completions			4						4
11.0101 Computer and Information Science 26 26 11.0501 Computer Systems Analysis/ Analyst 6 6 11.0701 Computer Science 49 17 1 67										
Information Science 26 26 11.0501 Computer Systems 6 6 Analysis/ Analyst 6 6 11.0701 Computer Science 49 17 1 67	11-Computer and Informat	ion Science								
Analysis/ Analyst 6 6 11.0701 Computer Science 49 17 1 67	Information Science			26						26
11.0701 Computer Science 49 17 1 67				6						6
						17		1		-
	Total Completions									

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Doctorate Research	Doctorate Prof Prac	Total
13-Education									
13.0301 Curriculum and Instruction					31	1			32
13.0401 Educational Leadership and Administration					19		18		37
13.0406 Higher Education/ Higher Education Administration					13				13
13.0501 Educational/ Instructional Technology				3	9				12
13.0601 Educational Evaluation and Research							8		8
13.0699 Education Assessment, Evaluation, and Research							2		2
13.1001 Special Education and Teaching					125				125
13.1011 Education/ Teaching of Individuals with Specific Learning Disabilities					22		4		26
13.1013 Education/ Teaching of Individuals with Autism				23					23
13.1101 Counselor Education/ School Counseling and Guidance Services					26				26
13.1202 Elementary Education and Teaching			72		17				89
13.1203 Jr. High/ Intermediate/ Middle School Education and Teaching			5						5
13.1206 Teacher Education, Multiple Levels					13				13
13.1210 Early Childhood Education and Teaching			24		19				43
13.1299 Teacher Education and Professional Development, Specific Levels & Methods				10			17		27
13.1301 Agricultural Teacher				10			17		21
Education 13.1305 English/ Language			3		1				4
Arts Teacher Education 13.1307 Health Teacher			12						12
Education 13.1308 Family and Consumer			15						15
Sciences/ Home Economics Teacher Education			4		2				6
13.1311 Mathematics Teacher Education			7						7
13.1312 Music Teacher Education			9						9
13.1314 Physical Education Teaching and Coaching			12						12
13.1315 Reading Teacher Education					4				4
13.1316 Science Teacher Education/ General Science Teacher Education			3						3

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Doctorate Research	Doctorate Prof Prac	Total
13.1317 Social Science Teacher Education			14						14
13.1318 Social Studies Teacher Education			8						8
13.1322 Biology Teacher Education			7						7
13.1323 Chemistry Teacher Education			1						1
13.1328 History Teacher Education			2						2
13.1330 Spanish Language Teacher Education			3						3
13.1401 Teaching English as a Second or Foreign Language/ ESL Language Instructor				1	13				14
Total Completions			201	37	314	1	49		602

14-Engineering					
14.0101 Engineering				2	2
14.0301 Agricultural Engineering	18		1		19
14.0701 Chemical Engineering	36		4	3	43
14.0801 Civil Engineering	123		12	2	137
14.0901 Computer Engineering 14.0903 Computer Software	14				14
Engineering		1	28	3	32
14.1001 Electrical and Electronics Engineering 14.1401 Environmental/	133		18	12	163
Environmental Health Engineering 14.1901 Mechanical	2		1		3
Engineering	188		25	5	218
14.2501 Petroleum Engineering 14.3301 Construction	18				18
Engineering	5		8		13
14.3501 Industrial Engineering	34		3	3	40
14.3601 Manufacturing Engineering	8				8
14.3901 Geological/ Geophysical Engineering	8		1		9
Total Completions	587	1	101	30	719

15-Engineering Technology, and Engin	eering Related Fields		
15.0612 Industrial Technology/ Technician	13	1	14
	10		
Total Completions	13	1	14

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Doctorate Research	Doctorate Prof Prac	Total
16-Foreign Languages, Lite	eratures, ar	nd Linguisti	ics						
16.0102 Linguistics					8				8
16.0501 German Language and Literature			8						8
16.0505 Norwegian Language and Literature			7						7
16.0901 French Language and Literature			12						12
16.0905 Spanish Language and Literature			17						17
16.1200 Classics and Classical Languages, Literatures, and Linguistics			5						5
Total Completions			49		8				57
19-Family and Consumer S	ciences/ H	uman Scier	nces						
19.0501 Foods, Nutrition, and Wellness Studies					12				12
19.0701 Human Development and Family Studies			125		9				134
19.0799 Human Development, Family Studies, and Related Services							5		5
19.0901 Apparel and Textiles			37						37
19.0905 Apparel and Textile Marketing Management			<u> </u>		4				4
Total Completions			162		25		5		192
22-Legal Professions and S	Studios								
22.0101 Law	otudios								
22.0299 Legal Research and Advanced Professional Studies				17				80	80 17
Total Completions				17				80	97
Total Completions				17				- 00	31
23-English Language and L	_iterature, C	General							
23.0101 English Language									
and Literature			46		16		2		64
Total Completions			46		16		2		64
24-Liberal Arts and Science	es, Ge <u>nera</u>	ıl Studies <u>a</u>	nd Huma <u>ni</u>	ties					
24.0102 General Studies			111						111
Total Completions			111						111
26-Biological and Biomedic	cal Science	S							
26.0101 Biology/ Biological Sciences			91		8		2		101
				ГО					

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Doctorate Research	Doctorate Prof Prac	Total
26.0202 Biochemistry							3		3
26.0204 Molecular Biology			1						1
26.0210 Biochemistry and Molecular Biology			7						7
26.0305 Plant Pathology/ Phytopathology					7		2		9
26.0403 Anatomy							2		2
26.0406 Cell/ Cellular and Molecular Biology							1		1
26.0502 Microbiology			47		4				51
26.0503 Medical Microbiology and Bacteriology							3		3
26.0701 Zoology/ Animal Biology			77		5		1		83
26.0702 Entomology					3				3
26.0709 Wildlife Biology			14						14
26.0807 Genome Sciences/ Genomics							3		3
26.0910 Pathology/ Experimental Pathology							1		1
26.1001 Pharmacology							3		3
26.1201 Biotechnology			18						18
26.1305 Environmental Biology					2		7		9
Total Completions			255		29		28		312
27-Mathematics and Statis	tics								
27.0101 Mathematics			38		4		2		44
27.0501 Statistics			10	9	12		3		34
Total Completions			48	9	16		5		78
Total Completions			40	<u> </u>	10		J		70
30-Multi/ Interdisciplinary S	Studies								
30.0000 Multi/Interdisciplinary Studies			9						9
30.2001 International/ Global Studies			16						16
30.9999 Multi/ Interdisciplinary Studies			53						53
Total Completions			78						78
31-Parks, Recreation, Leisu	ure, and Fit	ness Studie	es						
31.0301 Parks, Recreation, and Leisure Facilities									
Management			7						7
31.0504 Sport and Fitness Administration/ Management			26						26

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Doctorate Research	Doctorate Prof Prac	Total
31.0505 Kinesiology and Exercise Science			84		13				97
Total Completions			117		13				130
38-Philosophy and Religio	us Studies								
38.0101 Philosophy			8						8
Total Completions			8						8
40-Physical Sciences									
40.0401 Atmospheric Sciences and Meteorology			14		8		1		23
40.0501 Chemistry			26		4		9		39
40.0507 Polymer Chemistry					2		2		4
40.0601 Geology/ Earth Science			26		8		3		37
40.0801 Physics			7				4		11
40.1099 Materials Science							4		4
Total Completions			73		22		23		118
42-Psychology									
42.0101 Psychology			213		10		1		224
42.2703 Developmental and			213		10				
Child Psychology 42.2801 Clinical Psychology							1		1
42.2803 Counseling							9		9
Psychology 42.2812 Forensic Psychology							4		4
Total Completions			213		27 37		15		27 265
43-Homeland Security, Lav 43.0104 Criminal Justice/	w Enforcem	ent, Firefigi	nting, and	Related Pro	tected Ser	vices			
Safety Studies			110				3		113
43.0106 Forensic Science and Technology			16						16
43.0302 Crisis/ Emergency/ Disaster Management			13		4				17
Total Completions			139		4		3		146
·									
44-Public Administration a 44.0401 Public Administration	na Social S	ervice Prof							
			5	1	17				23
44.0501 Public Policy Analysis				1					1
44.0701 Social Work			65		72				137
Total Completions			70	2	89				161

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Doctorate Research	Doctorate Prof Prac	Total
45-Social Sciences									
45.0101 Social Sciences			10						10
45.0201 Anthropology			22		2				24
45.0601 Economics			19						19
45.0602 Applied Economics					14				14
45.0604 Development Economics and International Development					1				1
45.0701 Geography			16	23	4				43
45.1001 Political Science and Government			39	20	,				39
45.1101 Sociology			32		5				37
Total Completions			138	23	26				187

49-Transportation and Materials Moving					
49.0101 Aeronautics/ Aviation/ Aerospace Science and Technology 49.0102 Airline/ Commercial/			8	1	9
Professional Pilot and Flight Crew 49.0104 Aviation/ Airway	94				94
Management and Operations	29				29
49.0105 Air Traffic Controller	57				57
49.0108 Flight Instructor	5				5
49.0199 Air Transportation	21		17		38
49.9999 Transportation and Materials Moving		2	2		4
Total Completions	206	2	27	1	236

50-Visual and Performing Arts				
50.0408 Interior Design	12			12
50.0409 Graphic Design	5			5
50.0501 Drama and Dramatics/ Theatre Arts	14	2		16
50.0509 Musical Theatre	2			2
50.0701 Art/ Art Studies	21	3		24
50.0901 Music	19	12	5	36
50.0903 Music Performance	5			5
Total Completions	78	17	5	100

51-Health Professions and Related Programs			
51.0201 Communication Sciences and Disorders	19	18	37

51.0701 Health/ Health Care Administration/ Management 51.0808 Veterinary/ Animal Health Technology/ Technician and Veterinary Assistant 51.0908 Respiratory Care Therapy/ Therapist 51.09011 Radiologic Technology/ Science - Radiographer 51.0912 Physician Assistant			23 11 30	2					2 23 11
Health Technology/ Technician and Veterinary Assistant 51.0908 Respiratory Care Therapy/ Therapist 51.09011 Radiologic Technology/ Science - Radiographer 51.0912 Physician Assistant			11						
51.0908 Respiratory Care Therapy/ Therapist 51.09011 Radiologic Technology/ Science - Radiographer 51.0912 Physician Assistant			11						
51.09011 Radiologic Technology/ Science - Radiographer 51.0912 Physician Assistant									11
Radiographer 51.0912 Physician Assistant			30						
•									30
					25				25
51.0913 Athletic Trainer/ trainer			11		13				24
51.1002 Cytotechnology/ Cytotechnologist			3		13				3
51.1005 Clinical Laboratory Science/ Medical Technology/	_								
Technologist 51.1007 Histologic Technician/	6	46	51		13				116
Histotechnologist 51.1201 Medicine	6								6
								55	55
51.2001 Pharmacy 51.2010 Pharmaceutical								85	85
Sciences			150				3		153
51.2201 Public Health				1	12				13
51.2305 Music Therapy			7						7
51.2306 Occupational Therapy/ Therapist					47				47
51.2308 Physical Therapy								46	46
51.2314 Rehabilitation Science			13						13
51.3101 Dietetics/ Dietitian			30		1				31
51.3102 Clinical Nutrition/ Nutritionist			10						10
51.3801 Registered Nursing/ Registered Nurse			265		76		2		343
51.3805 Family Practice Nurse/ Nursing								17	17
51.3810 Psychiatric/mental Health Nurse/ Nursing						3			3
51.3811 Public Health/ Community Nurse/ Nursing				2					2
Total Completions	12	46	623	5	205	3	5	203	1102

52-Business, Management, M	arketing, and	Related Support Servi	ices		
52.0201 Business Administration and Management		94	77		171
52.0205 Operations Management and Supervision		14			14
52.0206 Non Profit/ Public/ Organizational Management	1				1
52.0209 Transportation/ Mobility Management			1	3	4

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Doctorate Research	Doctorate Prof Prac	Total
52.0299 Business Administration, Management and Operations			57						57
52.0301 Accounting			143						143
52.0304 Accounting and Finance			16						16
52.0399 Accounting and Related Services					17				17
52.0501 Business/ Corporate Communications			10						10
52.0601 Business/ Managerial Economics			17						17
52.0701 Entrepreneurship/ Entrepreneurial Studies	9		24						33
52.0801 Finance			65						65
52.0807 Investments and Securities			18						18
52.0901 Hospitality Administration/ Management			17						17
52.1001 Human Resources Management/ Personnel Administration			14						14
52.1201 Management Information Systems			18						18
52.1401 Marketing/ Marketing Management			98						98
52.1804 Selling Skills and Sales Operations	9								9
52.2001 Construction Management			39	1	2				42
Total Completions	19		644	1	97		3		764
54-History									
54.0101 History			45		6		1		52
54.0105 Public/ Applied History			7						7
Total Completions			52		6		1		59

North Dakota State University

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Doctorate Research	Doctorate Prof Prac	Total
NDUS Research Universities	33	46	4527	97	1181	4	193	283	6364
NDSU	11		2484	22	434	1	106	102	3160

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Doctorate Research	Doctorate Prof Prac	Total
01-Agriculture, Agriculture	Operations	s, and Relat	ed Science	es					
01.0000 Agriculture			9					_	9
01.0102 Agribusiness/ Agricultural Business Operations			12						12
01.0103 Agricultural Economics			61		10				71
01.0201 Agricultural Mechanization			24						24
01.0304 Crop Production			60						60
01.0507 Equestrian/ Equine Studies			10						10
01.0607 Turf and Turfgrass Management			7						7
01.0802 Agricultural Communication/ Journalism			7						7
01.0901 Animal Sciences			49		10		1		60
01.0903 Animal Health	2								2
01.1001 Food Science			11						11
01.1002 Food Technology and Processing					5		3		8
01.1099 Food Science and Technology			5		2		1		8
01.1102 Agronomy and Crop Science					9		7		16
01.1103 Horticultural Science			8		1				9
01.1106 Range Science and Management			4		3				7
01.1201 Soil Science and Agronomy			5		3		1		9
Total Completions	2		272		43		13		330
03-Natural Resources and	Conservati	on							
03.0201 Natural Resources Management and Policy			27		16		2		45
Total Completions			27		16		2		45
04-Architecture and Relate	d Services								
04.0201 Architecture			42		41				83
04.0401 Environmental Design/ Architecture			11						11
04.0601 Landscape Architecture			8						8
Total Completions			61		41				102

15-Area, Ethnic, Cultural, Gender, and Group Studies 4		<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Doctorate Research	Doctorate Prof Prac	Total
17 17 17 17 17 17 17 17	05-Area, Ethnic, Cultural,									
99-Communication, Journalism, and Related Programs 29-Communication and Rhetoric 29-00102 Mass Communication Media 30-0101 Speech Communication Media 30-0499 Journalism 19 30-0702 Dipital Communication and Media/ Multimedia 7	05.0207 Women's Studies			4						4
DB-0101 Speech	Total Completions			4						4
DB-0101 Speech										
Communication and Rhedoric 5 5 6 6 0 0 0 0 0 0 10 12 Mass Communication / Media Studies 1 5 5 6 6 0 0 0 0 0 10 12 Mass Communication / Media Studies 1 5 5 6 6 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 10 12 Mass Communication / Media Studies 1 5 5 6 6 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 10 12 Mass Communication and Media / Whitimedia 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7		nalism, and Re	elated Pro	grams						
Studies	09.0101 Speech Communication and Rhetoric 09.0102 Mass					5				5
99,0702 Digital Communication and Media/ Multimedia 7	Communication/ Media Studies			1		5				6
Communication and Media/ Multimedia 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7	09.0499 Journalism			19						19
Management Man	09.0702 Digital Communication and Media/ Multimedia			7						7
Section Sect	09.0900 Public Relations, Advertising, and Applied									
Total Completions 86	09.0905 Health									
11-Computer and Information Science						40				
11.0701 Computer Science	Total Completions			86		10				96
13.0401 Educational Leadership and Administration Leadership and Administration Leadership and Administration Leadership and Administration Evaluation and Research Sales and Research S	11.0701 Computer Science Total Completions									-
Leadership and Administration 23 1 24 13.0601 Educational Evaluation and Research 8 8 8 13.1011 Education/ Teaching of Individuals with Specific Learning Disabilities 22 4 26 13.1206 Teacher Education, Multiple Levels 13 13 13 13.1299 Teacher Education and Professional Development, Specific Levels 8 8 8 13.1301 Agricultural Teacher Education 3 1 1 4 13 13.1301 Agricultural Teacher Education 12 12 12 13.1307 Health Teacher Education 15 15 13.1308 Family and Consumer Sciences/ Home Economics Teacher Education 4 2 2 6 6 13 13.1311 Mathematics Teacher Education 7 7 7 7 13.1314 Physical Education 7 7	13-Education									
13.0601 Educational Evaluation and Research 13.1011 Education/ Teaching of Individuals with Specific Learning Disabilities 22 4 26 13.1206 Teacher Education, Multiple Levels 13.1299 Teacher Education and Professional Development, Specific Levels 8 Methods 8 8 8 8 8 8 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8 8 1 8	13.0401 Educational Leadership and Administration					23	1			24
of Individuals with Specific Learning Disabilities 22 4 26 13.1206 Teacher Education, Multiple Levels 13 13 13 13.1299 Teacher Education and Professional Development, Specific Levels & Methods 8 8 13.1301 Agricultural Teacher Education 3 1 4 13.1305 English/ Language Arts Teacher Education 12 12 12 13.1307 Health Teacher Education 15 15 13.1308 Family and Consumer Sciences/ Home Economics Teacher Education 4 2 2 6 13.1311 Mathematics Teacher Education 7 7	13.0601 Educational Evaluation and Research							8		8
13.1206 Teacher Education, Multiple Levels 13.13.1299 Teacher Education and Professional Development, Specific Levels & Methods & 8 13.1301 Agricultural Teacher Education 3 1 13.1305 English/ Language Arts Teacher Education 12 12 13.1307 Health Teacher Education 15 15 13.1308 Family and Consumer Sciences/ Home Economics Teacher Education 4 2 6 13.1311 Mathematics Teacher Education 7 7 13.1314 Physical Education	of Individuals with Specific					22		4		26
and Professional Development, Specific Levels & Methods 8 8 13.1301 Agricultural Teacher Education 3 1 1 4 13.1305 English/ Language Arts Teacher Education 12 12 13.1307 Health Teacher Education 15 15 13.1308 Family and Consumer Sciences/ Home Economics Teacher Education 4 2 2 6 13.1311 Mathematics Teacher Education 7 13.1314 Physical Education	13.1206 Teacher Education, Multiple Levels									
13.1301 Agricultural Teacher Education 3 1 4 13.1305 English/ Language Arts Teacher Education 12 12 13.1307 Health Teacher Education 15 15 13.1308 Family and Consumer Sciences/ Home Economics Teacher Education 4 2 6 13.1311 Mathematics Teacher Education 7 7	and Professional Development, Specific Levels				0					•
13.1305 English/ Language Arts Teacher Education 12 12 13.1307 Health Teacher Education 15 15 13.1308 Family and Consumer Sciences/ Home Economics Teacher Education 4 2 6 13.1311 Mathematics Teacher Education 7 7	13.1301 Agricultural Teacher			3	8	1				
13.1307 Health Teacher Education 15 13.1308 Family and Consumer Sciences/ Home Economics Teacher Education 4 2 6 13.1311 Mathematics Teacher Education 7 7	13.1305 English/ Language Arts Teacher Education					•				
Sciences/ Home Economics Teacher Education 4 2 6 13.1311 Mathematics Teacher Education 7 7 13.1314 Physical Education	13.1307 Health Teacher Education									
13.1311 Mathematics Teacher Education 7 7 13.1314 Physical Education	Sciences/ Home Economics	•		4		2				6
13.1314 Physical Education	13.1311 Mathematics Teacher Education					-				
	13.1314 Physical Education Teaching and Coaching			, 12						, 12

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Doctorate Research	Doctorate Prof Prac	Total
13.1316 Science Teacher Education/ General Science			•		•	•			
Teacher Education			1						1
13.1318 Social Studies Feacher Education			8						8
13.1322 Biology Teacher Education			7						7
13.1323 Chemistry Teacher Education			1						1
13.1328 History Teacher Education			2						2
13.1330 Spanish Language Teacher Education			3						3
Total Completions			75	8	61	1	12		157
14-Engineering									
14.0301 Agricultural Engineering			18		1				19
14.0801 Civil Engineering			86		8		2		96
14.0901 Computer Engineering			14		-				14
14.0903 Computer Software Engineering				1	28		3		32
14.1001 Electrical and Electronics Engineering			89		10		12		111
14.1401 Environmental/ Environmental Health Engineering					1				1
14.1901 Mechanical Engineering			95		11		5		111
14.3301 Construction							-		
Engineering			5		8				13
14.3501 Industrial Engineering 14.3601 Manufacturing			34		3		3		40
Engineering			8						8
Total Completions			349	1	70		25		445
16-Foreign Languages, Lite	eratures, ar	d Linguisti	cs						
16.0901 French Language and Literature			1						1
16.0905 Spanish Language and Literature									
			3						3
Total Completions			4						4

19-Family and Consumer Sciences/ Human Sciences									
19.0501 Foods, Nutrition, and Wellness Studies		12		12					
19.0701 Human Development and Family Studies 19.0799 Human Development.	125	9		134					
Family Studies, and Related Services			5	5					

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Doctorate Research	Doctorate Prof Prac	Total
19.0901 Apparel and Textiles			37						37
19.0905 Apparel and Textile Marketing Management					4				4
Total Completions			162		25		5		192
23-English Language and	Literature (- 							
23.0101 English Language	Literature, C	Selleral							
and Literature			18		5		1		24
Total Completions			18		5		1		24
26-Biological and Biomedi	cal Science	e							
26.0101 Biology/ Biological	cai Science	3							
Sciences			14		1				15
26.0202 Biochemistry							1		1
26.0210 Biochemistry and Molecular Biology			7						7
26.0305 Plant Pathology/ Phytopathology					7		2		9
26.0406 Cell/ Cellular and Molecular Biology							1		1
26.0502 Microbiology			47		4				51
26.0701 Zoology/ Animal Biology			77		5		1		83
26.0702 Entomology					3				3
26.0807 Genome Sciences/ Genomics					J		3		3
26.0910 Pathology/ Experimental Pathology							1		1
26.1201 Biotechnology			18						18
26.1305 Environmental Biology					2		7		9
Total Completions			163		22		16		201
27-Mathematics and Statis	tion								
27-Mathematics and Statis	STICS								
			19				2		21
27.0501 Statistics			10	9	12		3		34
Total Completions			29	9	12		5		55
30-Multi/ Interdisciplinary	Studies								
30.2001 International/ Global									
Studies 30.9999 Multi/ Interdisciplinary			9						9
Studies			31						31
Total Completions			40						40

	<1 Yr Certificate C	1 Yr Certificate	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Doctorate Research	Doctorate Prof Prac	Total
31-Parks, Recreation, Leis	sure, and Fitne	ss Studie	es						
31.0504 Sport and Fitness Administration/ Management			26						26
31.0505 Kinesiology and									
Exercise Science			37						37
Total Completions			63						63
38-Philosophy and Religio	ous Studies								
38.0101 Philosophy			4						4
Total Completions			4						4
40-Physical Sciences									
40.0501 Chemistry			13		1		4		18
10.0507 Polymer Chemistry					2		2		4
40.0601 Geology/ Earth Science			16						16
10.0801 Physics			5				2		7
40.1099 Materials Science							4		4
Total Completions			34		3		12		49
42-Psychology 42.0101 Psychology 42.2703 Developmental and			87		3				90
Child Psychology							1		1
Total Completions			87		3		1		91
I3-Homeland Security, Lav	w Enforcemen	t, Firefigl	nting, and	Related Pro	tected Serv	vices			
3.0104 Criminal Justice/ Safety Studies			63				4		64
3.0302 Crisis/ Emergency/							1		
Disaster Management			13		4				17
Total Completions			76		4		1		81
45-Social Sciences									
			2						2
15.0101 Social Sciences			2 9		2				2 11
15.0101 Social Sciences 15.0201 Anthropology					2				
45.0101 Social Sciences 45.0201 Anthropology 45.0601 Economics 45.0604 Development Economics and International			9						11 12
45-Social Sciences 45.0101 Social Sciences 45.0201 Anthropology 45.0601 Economics 45.0604 Development Economics and International Development 45.1001 Political Science and Government			9		2				11

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Doctorate Research	Doctorate Prof Prac	Total
15.1101 Sociology			20		2				22
Total Completions			61		5				66
49-Transportation and Mat	erials Movii	ng							
49.9999 Transportation and Materials Moving				2	2				4
Total Completions				2	2				4
50-Visual and Performing <i>i</i>	Arts								
50.0408 Interior Design			12						12
50.0501 Drama and Dramatics/ Theatre Arts			10						10
50.0701 Art/ Art Studies			10						12
50.0901 Music					•		_		
			15		9		5		29
Total Completions			49		9		5		63
51.0908 Respiratory Care Therapy/ Therapist			23 11						11
51.0808 Veterinary/ Animal Health Technology/ Technician and Veterinary Assistant			23						23
51.09011 Radiologic Technology/ Science - Radiographer			30						30
51.0913 Athletic Trainer/ trainer			30		40				
51.1005 Clinical Laboratory Science/ Medical Technology/					13				13
Technologist 51.2001 Pharmacy			13						13
51.2010 Pharmaceutical								85	85
Sciences			150				3		153
51.2201 Public Health				1	8				9
51.3101 Dietetics/ Dietitian			17		1				18
51.3801 Registered Nursing/ Registered Nurse			131		7				138
51.3805 Family Practice Nurse/ Nursing								17	17
Total Completions			375	1	29		3	102	510
52-Business, Management	, Marketing	and Relate	ed Support	Services					
52.0201 Business Administration and	, <u>9</u>								
Management 52.0209 Transportation/			44		39				83
Mobility Management					1		3		4

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Doctorate Research	Doctorate Prof Prac	Total
52.0299 Business Administration, Management and Operations			57						57
52.0301 Accounting			67						67
52.0399 Accounting and Related Services			0.		17				17
52.0501 Business/ Corporate Communications			10						10
52.0801 Finance			56						56
52.0901 Hospitality Administration/ Management			17						17
52.1201 Management Information Systems			18						18
52.1401 Marketing/ Marketing Management			57						57
52.1804 Selling Skills and Sales Operations	9								9
52.2001 Construction Management			39	1	2				42
Total Completions	9		365	1	59		3		437
54-History									
54.0101 History			24		4		1		29
54.0105 Public/ Applied History			7				•		7
Total Completions			31		4		1		36

University of North Dakota

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Doctorate Research	Doctorate Prof Prac	Total
NDUS Research Universities	33	46	4,527	97	1,181	4	193	283	6,364
UND	22	46	2,043	75	747	3	87	181	3,204

03-Natural Resources and Conservation		
03.0103 Environmental Studies	1	1
Total Completions	1	1

05-Area, Ethnic, Cultural, Gender, and Gr	oup Studies	
05.0123 Chinese Studies	5	5

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Doctorate Research	Doctorate Prof Prac	Tota
05.0202 American Indian/ Native American Studies			2						2
Fotal Completions			7						7
9-Communication, Journa	alism, and R	Related Pro	grams						
09.0100 Communication			74				2		76
Total Completions			74				2		76
10-Communications Techn	ologies/ Te	chnicians a	and Suppo	rt Services					
I0.0301 Graphic Communication			4						4
Total Completions			4						4
1-Computer and Informat	ion Science								
1.0101 Computer and nformation Science			26						26
1.0501 Computer Systems analysis/ Analyst			6						6
1.0701 Computer Science					6				6
Total Completions			32		6				38
13-Education									
l3.0301 Curriculum and nstruction					8				8
3.0401 Educational eadership and Administration							40		
3.0406 Higher Education/					19		18		37
Higher Education Administration					13				13
3.0501 Educational/ nstructional Technology				3	9				12
3.0699 Education Assessment, Evaluation, and Research							2		2
3.1001 Special Education and Teaching					125				12
3.1013 Education/ Teaching of Individuals with Autism				23	120				23
i muividuais with Autism					26				26
3.1101 Counselor Education/ School Counseling and									
13.1101 Counselor Education/ School Counseling and Guidance Services 13.1202 Elementary Education and Teaching			72		17				89
3.1101 Counselor Education/ School Counseling and Guidance Services 3.1202 Elementary Education and Teaching 3.1203 Jr. High/ Intermediate/ Middle School Education and					17				
3.1101 Counselor Education/ School Counseling and Guidance Services 3.1202 Elementary Education			72 5		17				5

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Doctorate Research	Doctorate Prof Prac	Total
13.1299 Teacher Education and Professional					-				
Development, Specific Levels & Methods				2			17		19
13.1312 Music Teacher Education			9						9
13.1315 Reading Teacher Education					4				4
13.1316 Science Teacher Education/ General Science									
Teacher Education			2						2
13.1317 Social Science Feacher Education			14						14
13.1401 Teaching English as a Second or Foreign Language/									
ESL Language Instructor				1	13				14
Total Completions			126	29	253		37		445

14-Engineering				
14.0101 Engineering			2	2
14.0701 Chemical Engineering	36	4	3	43
14.0801 Civil Engineering	37	4		41
14.1001 Electrical and Electronics Engineering 14.1401 Environmental/	44	8		52
Environmental Health Engineering	2			2
14.1901 Mechanical Engineering	93	14		107
14.2501 Petroleum Engineering	18			18
14.3901 Geological/ Geophysical Engineering	8	1		9
Total Completions	238	31	5	274

15-Engineering Technology, and Engineering Related Fields								
15.0612 Industrial Technology/ Technician	13	1	14					
Total Completions	13	1	14					
Total Completions	13		177					

16-Foreign Languages, Literatures, and Linguistics								
16.0102 Linguistics		8	8					
16.0501 German Language and Literature	8		8					
16.0505 Norwegian Language and Literature	7		7					
16.0901 French Language and Literature	11		11					
16.0905 Spanish Language and Literature	14		14					

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Doctorate Research	Doctorate Prof Prac	Total
16.1200 Classics and Classical Languages, Literatures, and Linguistics			5						5
Total Completions			45		8				53
22-Legal Professions and	Studies								
22.0101 Law								22	00
22.0299 Legal Research and Advanced Professional Studies 22.0301 Legal Administrative Assistant/ Secretary				17				80	80 17
Total Completions				17				80	97
23-English Language and I	Literature, C	General							
23.0101 English Language and Literature			00		44		4		40
			28		11		1		40
Total Completions			28		11		1		40
24-Liberal Arts and Scienc	es, Genera	l Studies ar	nd Humani	ties					
24.0102 General Studies			111						111
Total Completions			111						111
26-Biological and Biomedi	cal Science	s							
26.0101 Biology/ Biological Sciences			77		7		2		86
26.0202 Biochemistry			• •		·		2		2
26.0204 Molecular Biology			1				_		1
26.0403 Anatomy			'				0		
26.0503 Medical Microbiology							2		2
and Bacteriology 26.0709 Wildlife Biology							3		3
			14						14
26.1001 Pharmacology							3		3
Total Completions			92		7		12		111
27-Mathematics and Statis	tics								
27.0101 Mathematics			19		4				23
Total Completions			19		4				23
30-Multi/ Interdisciplinary S	Studies								
30.0000 Multi/Interdisciplinary Studies			9						9

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Doctorate Research	Doctorate Prof Prac	Total
30.2001 International/ Global Studies			7						7
30.9999 Multi/ Interdisciplinary Studies			22						22
Total Completions			38						38
31-Parks, Recreation, Leisi	ure, and Fit	noss Studio	ne .						
31.0301 Parks, Recreation,	arc, and ric	ness otaule	,,,						
and Leisure Facilities Management			7						7
31.0505 Kinesiology and Exercise Science			47		13				60
Total Completions			54		13				67
	0: "								
38-Philosophy and Religion	us Studies								
38.0101 Philosophy			4						4
Total Completions			4						4
40-Physical Sciences									
40.0401 Atmospheric Sciences and Meteorology			14		8		1		23
40.0501 Chemistry			13		3		5		21
40.0601 Geology/ Earth Science			10		8		3		21
40.0801 Physics			2		O		2		4
Total Completions			39		19		11		69
·									
42-Psychology									
42.0101 Psychology			126		7		1		134
42.2801 Clinical Psychology							9		9
42.2803 Counseling Psychology							4		4
42.2812 Forensic Psychology					27				27
Total Completions			126		34		14		174
42 Hamaland Casswitz Law	. Euforoen	out Fination	htima and	Deleted Buc	social Com				
43-Homeland Security, Law 43.0104 Criminal Justice/	- Emorcem	ent, Fire ngi	nung, and	Related Pro	ected Ser	vices			
Safety Studies 43.0106 Forensic Science and			47				2		49
Technology			16						16
Total Completions			63				2		65

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Doctorate Research	Doctorate Prof Prac	Total
44-Public Administration a	nd Social S	ervice Prof	essions						
44.0401 Public Administration			5	1	17				23
44.0501 Public Policy Analysis				1					1
44.0701 Social Work			65		72				137
Total Completions			70	2	89				161
45-Social Sciences									
45.0101 Social Sciences			8						8
45.0201 Anthropology			13						13
45.0601 Economics			7						7
45.0602 Applied Economics			,		14				, 14
45.0701 Geography			16	23	4				43
45.1001 Political Science and Government			21	23	4				43 21
45.1101 Sociology			12		2				
				00	3				15
Total Completions			77	23	21				121
49-Transportation and Mate	erials Movi	na							
49.0101 Aeronautics/ Aviation/ Aerospace Science and Technology 49.0102 Airline/ Commercial/		<u> </u>			8		1		9
Professional Pilot and Flight Crew 49.0104 Aviation/ Airway			94						94
Management and Operations			29						29
49.0105 Air Traffic Controller			57						57
49.0108 Flight Instructor			5						5
49.0199 Air Transportation			21		17				38
Total Completions			206		25		1		232
50-Visual and Performing A	Arts								
50.0409 Graphic Design			5						5
50.0501 Drama and Dramatics/ Theatre Arts			4		2				6
50.0509 Musical Theatre			2						2
50.0701 Art/ Art Studies			9		3				12
50.0901 Music			4		3				7
50.0903 Music Performance			5						5
Total Completions			29		8				37

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Doctorate Research	Doctorate Prof Prac	Total
51-Health Professions and Related Programs									
51.0201 Communication Sciences and Disorders			19		18				37
51.0701 Health/ Health Care Administration/ Management				2					2
51.0912 Physician Assistant					25				25
51.0913 Athletic Trainer/ trainer			11						11
51.1002 Cytotechnology/ Cytotechnologist			3						3
51.1005 Clinical Laboratory Science/ Medical Technology/ Technologist	6	46	38		13				103
51.1007 Histologic Technician/ Histotechnologist	6	.0			.0				6
51.1201 Medicine								55	55
51.2201 Public Health					4				4
51.2305 Music Therapy			7						7
51.2306 Occupational Therapy/ Therapist					47				47
51.2308 Physical Therapy								46	46
51.2314 Rehabilitation Science			13						13
51.3101 Dietetics/ Dietitian			13						13
51.3102 Clinical Nutrition/ Nutritionist			10						10
51.3801 Registered Nursing/ Registered Nurse			134		69		2		205
51.3810 Psychiatric/mental Health Nurse/ Nursing						3			3
51.3811 Public Health/ Community Nurse/ Nursing				2					2
Total Completions	12	46	248	4	176	3	2	101	592

52-Business, Management,	Marketing, and	Related Support Servi	ces	
52.0201 Business Administration and Management 52.0205 Operations		50	38	88
Management and Supervision 52.0206 Non Profit/ Public/ Organizational Management	1	14		14
52.0301 Accounting		76		76
52.0304 Accounting and Finance		16		16
52.0601 Business/ Managerial Economics		17		17
52.0701 Entrepreneurship/ Entrepreneurial Studies	9	24		33
52.0801 Finance		9		9
52.0807 Investments and Securities		18		18
52.0801 Finance 52.0807 Investments and	9	9		9

	<1 Yr Certificate	1 Yr Certificate	Bachelor Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master Degree	Post Master Degree	Doctorate Research	Doctorate Prof Prac	Total
52.1001 Human Resources Management/ Personnel Administration			14						14
52.1401 Marketing/ Marketing Management			41						41
Total Completions	10		279		38				327
54-History									
54.0101 History			21		2				23
Total Completions			21		2				23